## INFORMATION AGE PUBLISHING

# LEADERSHIP 2024

## TABLE OF CONTENTS

RECENT TITLES 3

#### CONTEMPORARY HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ISSUES:

- The Ethically Responsible Organization (2023)
- Human Resource (Talent) Development (2023)

#### CONTEMPORARY PERSPECTIVES IN BUSINESS LEADERSHIP:

- Challenges and Opportunities in Healthcare Leadership. Voices from the Crowd... (2023)

#### CONTEMPORARY PERSPECTIVES ON ACCESS. EQUITY. AND ACHIEVEMENT:

- Preparing to Lead. Narratives of Aspiring School Leaders in a "Post"-COVID World (2023)

#### CONTEMPORARY PERSPECTIVES ON LEADERSHIP LEARNING:

- Engaging Black Men in College Through Leadership Learning (2023)
- Introduction to Research in Leadership (2023)
- Rooted and Radiant. Women's Narratives of Leadership (2023)

#### **CURRENT ISSUES IN OUT-OF-SCHOOL TIME:**

- The Heartbeat of the Youth Development Field. Professional Journeys of Growth... (2023)

#### **CURRICULUM WINDOWS:**

- Curriculum Windows Redux. What Curriculum Theorists Can Teach Us About Schools... (2022)

#### DIMENSIONS OF LEADERSHIP AND INSTITUTIONAL SUCCESS:

- Navigating the Ubiquitous, Misunderstood, and Evolving Role of the Educational Leadership... (2023)

#### **ETHICS IN PRACTICE:**

- Educating in Ethics Across the Professions. A Compendium of Research, Theory, Practice... (2022)

#### **EVALUATION AND SOCIETY:**

- Practical Wisdom for an Ethical Evaluation Practice (2023)

#### INTERNATIONAL HIGHER EDUCATION:

- Training School Principals as Talent Developers. An International Perspective (2022)

#### LEADERSHIP FOR SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT:

- Continuous Improvement. A Leadership Process for School Improvement (2023)
- Equity & Access. An Analysis of Educational Leadership Preparation, Policy & Practice (2023)
- Catalytic Improvement Communities. Cultivating Flourishing Schools (2024)
- Compassionate Leadership for School Improvement and Renewal (2024)
- Supporting Leaders for School Improvement Through Self-Care and Wellbeing (2024)

#### LIFESPAN LEARNING:

- Polling Student Voices for School Improvement. A Guide for Educational Leaders - 2nd Edition (2024)

#### PROMOTING JUSTICE, DIVERSITY, AND INCLUSIVITY THROUGH ARTS-BASED PRACTICES:

- The Time is Now. Creating Community Through Social Justice Artmaking (2022)

#### PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION & SOCIAL EQUITY:

- Multi-Sector Partnerships for the Public Good (2023)

#### RESEARCH IN SOCIAL ISSUES IN MANAGEMENT:

- The Future of Scholarship on Diversity and Inclusion in Organizations (2023)

- Perspectives on Race in Organizations (2023)

#### RESEARCH ON THE SUPERINTENDENCY:

- Reclaiming Local Control Through Superintendents, School Boards, and Community Activism (2022)

#### STRESS AND QUALITY OF WORKING LIFE:

- Stress and Quality of Working Life. Coping at Work and at Home (2024)

#### TRANSFORMING TEACHING AND LEARNING IN HIGHER EDUCATION:

- Faculty Peer Coaching in Higher Education. Opportunities, Explorations, and Research from the Field (2023)
- Faculty Peer Coaching in Higher Education. Partnerships to Support Improved Instructional Practices (2023)

#### NO SERIES:

- Instructional Design Fieldbook (2022)
- Re-Envisioning Education. Affirming Diversity and Advancing Social Justice (2022)
- Critiques for Transformation. Reimagining Colleges and Communities for Social Justice (2023)
- Exploring Personhood in Contemporary Times. From Leadership to Philosophy (2023)
- Great Muslim Leaders. Lessons for Education (2023)
- Jamaican Teachers, Jamaican Schools. Life and Work in 21st Century Schools (2023)
- Leadership in a VUCA World (2023)
- On Leadership. An Interdisciplinary Approach (2023)
- School Administrator Succession Planning. Identifying High-Impact Practices... (2023)
- Strategy in His Image. Supporting and Sustaining Organizational Strategy... (2023)
- Student Leadership Model for Hispanic Serving and Emerging Hispanic Serving Institutions (2023)
- Vouch for This!. Defunding Private Interests, Defending Public Schools (2023)
- Amplifying Management Research for the Common Good. Lessons for Curious Individuals... (2024)

BACK LIST	23
INTERNATIONAL DISTRIBUTORS	44
ORDER FORM	46

## **RECENT TITLES**

## CONTEMPORARY HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ISSUES CHALLENGES AND OPPORTUNITIES



### The Ethically Responsible Organization

Ronald R. Sims, William & Mary

A volume in the series *Contemporary Human Resource Management Issues Challenges and Opportunities* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-110-5 \$72.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-111-2 \$104.99. eBook 979-8-88730-112-9 \$85.

Today's businesses have an obligation to conduct themselves in an ethical and responsible manner at all times. Fortunately, many businesses have historically embraced the idea that they can operate in an ethically & responsible manner. However, there are way too many companies that are willing to cut corners and do whatever it takes to make a profit, thus contributing to the vortex of mistrust, distrust, misinformation, disinformation and less than full disclosures as a result of their unethical misconduct. This book takes the position that 'enough is enough' and argues that all businesses can and must be ethically responsible no matter its size or whether it operates locally or globally. The book describes the features of an ethically responsible (e.g., ethical and socially responsible) organization that is committed to always "doing the right things" which means they are committed to building, institutionalizing and sustaining an ethically oriented organizational culture. Ethical responsibility means maintaining —even improving— your bottom line, while setting a high bar for high ethical standards AND making a positive contribution to society. The book argues that organizations must be attentive to ensuring that the culture has as its core accountability, responsibility, and learning which means it invests in developing and expecting all of its employees to be fully engaged in making ethical decisions and being ethical leaders. The book also discusses what it means to be an ethically responsible global business, leader, middle manager, and lower level employee.

The Ethically Responsible Organization provides a detailed look at the importance of organizations doing preventive work to avoid ethical falls or scandals and takes the position that if such a fall or scandal occurs then the company should seize the moment and learn from the experience by becoming a learning organization. The book also takes the position that an ethically responsible organization is already a learning organization where continuous inquiry, diagnosis, reflection, learning and self-correction is the keystone of the way it operates. Finally, the book offers some ideas on how organizations can reinforce and sustain themselves as ethically responsible businesses today and in the future by taking a strategic approach to ethics that includes constant and consistent ethics training and education for all its employees and partners. In the end, the purpose of the book is to continue to increase our understanding of why organizations stray from "doing the right things" and how a focus on being ethically responsible can position companies to avoid or quickly respond to any potential ethical misconduct or find themselves in the list of the years' top ethical scandals. This book is written for all those who also take the stance that 'enough is enough' when it comes to the headlines of another failure because the organization's leaders would not commit to being ethically responsible and find themselves in the throes of an ethical scandal and unable to recover from it – and like "Humpty Dumpty, all the kings horses and all the kings men the company can't recover from what was a preventable ethical fall."



## Human Resource (Talent) Development

Ronald R. Sims, William & Mary

A volume in the series *Contemporary Human Resource Management Issues Challenges and Opportunities* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-166-2 \$72.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-167-9 \$104.99. eBook 979-8-88730-168-6 \$85.

The rapidly transforming environment that we live in has made human resource development (HRD) all the more necessary for the success of today's organizations. HRD initiatives help their organizations by developing employees who assist their organizations in not only surviving, but thriving in our increasingly global world. Today's best practice or benchmarked organizations and their HRD professionals continue to recognize the importance of employee learning, knowledge, skills and motivation to organizational success. This recognition increasingly opens many doors as organizational leaders accept the fact that HRD initiatives can be used to ensure that organization members have what it takes to successfully meet the demands that confront them and their organizations.

This book takes the position that HRD can demonstrate how their initiatives help to develop a superior workforce so that the organization and its individual employees can accomplish their strategic and operational goals in service to their clients or customers. This book is written with the belief that HRD professionals have many opportunities to learn, change and find ways both in and outside of the workplace to contribute to the development of learning organizations as we move further into the 21st century. A major point of this book is that HRD will continue to become more and more important to organizational success when one considers the increased responsibilities HRD professionals have taken on during and post- the COVID

pandemic.

The primary audience for this book is practicing HRM and HRD professionals, and other organizational leaders. The book provides proven ideas important to demonstrating the value of HRD. From a practical viewpoint, it is based on actual experience, a strong research base, and accepted practices presented in an easy to read form. A second target audience is students of HRD and HRM who are preparing for careers in this important field. This book will help them develop a solid foundation to the study of HRD practices or initiatives that are key to HRD success regardless of the type of organization. A third target audience is managers or leaders at all levels of an organization who are expected to take on a number of HRD responsibilities (e.g., as trainers, coaches, mentors, change agents, and so on) while regularly partnering with HRD professionals. It offers these individuals a firsthand look at what they should expect of their HRD functions or areas and how they can effectively work with HRD professionals in their organizations to achieve the organizations strategic goals by getting the most out of its human people.

#### CONTEMPORARY PERSPECTIVES IN BUSINESS LEADERSHIP



## Challenges and Opportunities in Healthcare Leadership Voices from the Crowd in Today's Complex and Interprofessional Healthcare Environment

Angela Lampe, Creighton University; Cindy Costanzo, Creighton University; William Leggio, Office of the Medical Director, City of Austin, Texas; Timothy C. Guetterman, University of Michigan

A volume in the series *Contemporary Perspectives in Business Leadership* 2023. Paperback 978-1-64802-923-3 \$52.99. Hardcover 978-1-64802-924-0 \$94.99. eBook 978-1-64802-925-7 \$85.

Leaders in healthcare today face many challenges ranging from managing interprofessional teams and teamwork, to payment reform, to tackling issues such as homelessness and the opioid crisis. Leaders have access to depth of information and resources to help them solve these complex and real-world problems. However, it is our belief that given the complexities of healthcare, there is value in sharing and learning from those who have first-hand experience with interprofessional leadership in healthcare.

Challenges and Opportunities in Healthcare Leadership: Voices from the Crowd in Today's Complex and Interprofessional Healthcare Environment, is a volume in a book series titled, Contemporary Perspectives in Business Leadership. In this book, authors share their true, authentic reflections and professional stories describing the lived experience(s) of the author/leaders and how the experience changed the author/leaders' approach as an interprofessional leader. Each chapter includes a (1) story about the topic and the lived experience, (2) perspectives, and (3) lessons of the author(s). Additionally, scholarly commentary and discussion questions included within each chapter create opportunity for application to leadership theories and strategies as well as allow for reflection and further dialogue on the topic.

The intended audience is broad, including faculty and students in institutions of higher education, interprofessional healthc are team leaders and members, and other healthcare stakeholders who have experience in interprofessional healthcare leadership. The book is applicable for leadership growth and development at a personal, group, or organizational level.

### CONTEMPORARY PERSPECTIVES ON ACCESS, EQUITY, AND ACHIEVEMENT



## Preparing to Lead Narratives of Aspiring School Leaders in a "Post"-COVID World

Patricia M. Virella, Montclair State University; Nathan Tanner, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign; Darin A. Thompson, Independent Researcher

A volume in the series *Contemporary Perspectives on Access, Equity, and Achievement* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-305-5 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-306-2 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-307-9 \$85.

Popular education press and scholarly conversations have focused on the impact of COVID-19 on various aspects of school leadership during the induction process and after. However, voices heard directly from the students are often left out or not heard from in a comprehensive oral historical account. We argue that while the attention is deservingly placed on principals and superintendents in schools leading through the pandemic crisis, there has been less dialogue about the impact of COVID-19 on aspiring leaders who will take the helm amid the lingering crisis. Focusing on this population is explicitly significant as COVID-19 has disrupted and traumatized aspiring leaders who will begin to leave the principalship or

superintendency en masse.

The novelty and longevity of COVID-19 have also upended schools across the country. Thus, we are left at the moment when although many students are preparing to be school leaders, those preparing them are not expected to stay. Preparing to Lead – Narratives of Aspiring School Leaders in a "Post"-COVID World focuses on how graduate students in educational leadership preparation programs are experiencing their simultaneo us preparation for leadership roles in the K-12 setting while working in schools in several districts across the United States. We approach this book as a way to elevate the voices of aspiring leaders who will enter the field in the current crisis-laden context. Chapter authors discuss both the challenges and opportunities they have experienced due to being in the dual role of aspiring leaders and current educators. Chapter authors also provide poignant feedback on how leadership preparation programs can assist their development as leaders and infuse equity-oriented approaches that mirror their own identity and the educational landscape they will lead in.

#### CONTEMPORARY PERSPECTIVES ON LEADERSHIP LEARNING



### Engaging Black Men in College Through Leadership Learning

Cameron C. Beatty, Florida State University; Jesse R. Ford, University of North Carolina at Greensboro

A volume in the series *Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-216-4 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-217-1 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-218-8 \$85.

This book encourages leadership educators and practitioners to understand the importance of black male leadership on college campuses in today's world. As the push to make higher education more culturally relevant and inclusive, the need for these educators to critically engage in their work to create intentional and developmental experiences for their black male leaders is needed now more than ever. The contexts outlined in this book illustrate the need to see Black men's leadership as a critical, dynamic, and ever-evolving component on college campuses that requires intentionality to best develop, serve, and holistically engage Black men in leadership learning.

This book is intended to be a practical and scholarly resource to aid in the awareness of Black men in college, Black men's leadership identities and experiences, and the growing need to assist this population's success in college and beyond. Engaging Black Men In College Through Leadership Learning centers on leadership and Black identity as it tackles the intersecting identities of maleness, Blackness, and leadership identity as it encourages educators to consider the importance of the college environment in shaping the next generation of Black men collegiate leaders. In addition, this scholarship provides insight into Black men's leadership experiences in various contexts - including fraternity life, first-year experiences, and student organizations, while capturing the collective experiences of Black men as leadership learners at different types of institutions, including HBCUs, Community Colleges, PWIs and a host of other institution types.

This resource is for leadership educators and practitioners to develop Black men as leaders on today's college campuses, where our global society continues to navigate challenges. This book also situates more nuanced topics such as mental health, trans identity, graduate education, and the experiences of former foster care youth, which provides insight into the experiences of Black men as leaders on college campuses. These contexts illustrate the need to see Black men's leadership as a critical, dynamic, and ever-evolving component on college campuses that requires intentionality to best develop, serve, and holistically engage Black men in leadership learning. We encourage readers of this text to consider how black men's experiences with leadership are woven into the fabric of your college campus and how you can be an advocate for more critical and sustainable ways to engage Black men in college through leadership learning.



## Introduction to Research in Leadership

David M. Rosch, University of Illinois; Lori E. Kniffin, Fort Hays State University; Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University

A volume in the series *Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-314-7 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-315-4 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-316-1 \$85.

Introduction to Research in Leadership examines the process and skills required for effectively conducting research on the concept of leadership. Its authors employ a microscope for close analysis and build balconies to see trends and gain perspective. Designed to be imminently practical, it employs concrete examples of fictional graduate students, faculty, and professionals struggling with their own issues to help readers make sense of the world of research and all of its complexities. Filled with personal anecdotes, stories, and even a touch of humor and sarcasm, each chapter weaves in relevant concepts so that those beginning the process of producing scholarship can get started on a productive path and with a positive attitude.

This introductory textbook reviews the core philosophies employed in creating new knowledge within a field of research. It describes quantitative, qualitative, and mixed methods, as well as several concepts that are common across these. The text concludes with chapters focused on critical scholarship in leadership and creating habits that lead to a lifetime of learning.



### Rooted and Radiant Women's Narratives of Leadership

Trisha Teig, University of Denver; Brittany Devies, University of Maryland, College Park; Rebecca "Becka" Shetty, The University of Texas at Arlington

A volume in the series *Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-456-4 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-457-1 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-458-8 \$85.

Rooted and Radiant: Women's Narratives of Leadership shares the narratives of 39 women navigating the process of leadership. It seeks to honor the unique experiences of the narrative authors while also challenging the dominant stories of the leadership process. The audience for the book is leadership educators and women looking to further explore leadership as a phenomenon.

Rooted and Radiant: Women's Narratives of Leadership is grounded in the hope and radiance described by Skye, one of the many voices in this collection, where she described how "leadership radiated all around me." The book is filled with narratives from women exploring their own stories of leadership and gender. These stories are woven together by an author team committed to centering the voices and lived experiences of these narrative authors. This book begins with important literature framing women and leadership. The early chapters also explore the research process of this book in-depth. The core of the book includes chapters focused on critical themes found in the 39 narratives and weaving together women's narratives of understanding and enacting leadership. The book concludes with critical hope about women and leadership moving forward.

#### CURRENT ISSUES IN OUT-OF-SCHOOL TIME



## The Heartbeat of the Youth Development Field Professional Journeys of Growth, Connection, and Transformation

Georgia Hall, National Institute on Out-of-School Time (NIOST) at Wellesley College; Jan Gallagher, Clear Effective Communication; Elizabeth Starr, National Institute on Out-of-School Time (NIOST) at Wellesley College

A volume in the series *Current Issues in Out-of-School Time* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-089-4 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-090-0 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-091-7 \$85.

Youth work is a sacred opportunity to make a significant difference in the lives of children and youth. Through research and personal essay narrative, The Heartbeat of the Youth Development Field: Professional Journeys of Growth, Connection, and Transformation shines a light on the intricate connections between research and practice, touching upon both the vulnerability and triumph of youth development work. The passionate voices of youth workers in this volume lead to the inescapable conclusion that programs and policies for youth must be informed by these same voices and the values they express.

We hope this book shows OST workers, researchers, funders, and policymakers, as well as other education professionals, how youth workers' lived experiences inspire their ability to build the relationships that are the foundation of positive and healthy youth development. From relationships comes engagement, and from engagement, transformation—centered in equity, inclusion, and belonging. No one is better able to advocate for these truths than the professionals who found themselves—by whatever means—working with young people to bring positive change to their lives, their communities, and our world.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

"The Heartbeat of the Youth Development Field: Professional Journeys of Growth, Connection and Transformation is a timely discussion about what we in the Out-of-School Time and youth development field know already - that this work is an integral part of the success, survival, and thriving of youth. This book will be a catalyst for ensuring the professionalization of our field and additional support and resources for out-of-school time and youth development professionals." — Ebony Grace, NJSACC: The Statewide Network for New Jersey's Afterschool Communities

"The Heartbeat of the Youth Development Field provides a window into the lives of youth workers and experiences that led to their work with young people. It beautifully illustrates the importance of building positive relationships with youth, and details the practices and strategies successfully employed by youth workers. While this book will be immeasurably valuable to researchers, funders, and policymakers, it is also an important

resource for program leaders to promote reflection and discussion among youth worker staff as part of staff development." — Sam Piha, The How Kids Learn Foundation and Temescal Associates

#### **CURRICULUM WINDOWS**



## Curriculum Windows Redux What Curriculum Theorists Can Teach Us About Schools and Society Today

Thomas S. Poetter, Miami University; Kelly Waldrop, The Publish House; Syed Hassan Raza, Miami University

A volume in the series *Curriculum Windows* 2022. Paperback 978-1-64802-969-1 \$72.99. Hardcover 978-1-64802-970-7 \$104.99. eBook 978-1-64802-971-4 \$85.

Curriculum Windows Redux: What Curriculum Theorists Can Teach Us about Schools and Society Today is an effort by students of curriculum studies, along with their professor, to interpret and understand curriculum texts and theorists in contemporary terms.

The authors explore how key books/authors from the curriculum field illuminate new possibilities forward for us as scholar educators today: How might the theories, practices, and ideas wrapped up in these curriculum texts still resonate with us, allow us to see backward in time and forward in time – all at the same time? How might these figurative windows of insight, thought, ideas, fantasy, and fancy make us think differently about curriculum, teaching, learning, students, education, leadership, and schools? Further, how might they help us see more clearly, even perhaps put us on a path to correct the mistakes and missteps of intervening decades and of today?

The authors complete the Curriculum Windows series with this 7th book, Redux, providing a scholarly view of 33 books that should have been treated in the first 6 books based on the decades of the 1950s-2000s. The book's Foreword is by renowned curriculum theorist William H. Schubert.

## DIMENSIONS OF LEADERSHIP AND INSTITUTIONAL SUCCESS: EXPLORING CONNECTIONS AND PARTNERSHIPS



Navigating the Ubiquitous, Misunderstood, and Evolving Role of the Educational Leadership Program Coordinator in Higher Education

Noelle A. Paufler, Clemson University; Ellen H. Reames, Auburn University

A volume in the series *Dimensions of Leadership and Institutional Success: Exploring Connections and Partnerships* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-384-0 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-385-7 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-386-4 \$85.

Navigating the Ubiquitous, Misunderstood, and Evolving Role of the Educational Leadership Program Coordinator in Higher Education is an edited volume of chapters focused on the role of the program coordinator (PC) in educational leadership. The book is a recent addition to the book series: Dimensions of Leadership and Institutional Success: Exploring Connections and Partnerships, edited by Ellen H. Reames. Noelle A. Paufler and Ellen H. Reames (editors) created this book to examine various aspects of the PC role because it has been largely ignored in the educational leadership preparation literature. The book examines various aspects of the PC role to include responsibilities, navigating the politics and policies of higher education and educational agencies, internal and external problems and barriers related to the role, and recommendations and possibilities for enhancing the PC role. The book is divided into 3 sections: Section 1 centers on the roles of the PC and also includes a model that can be used to structure PC responsibilities within programs. Section 2 focuses the readers' attention to present misunderstanding of the PC as a quasiadministrative role which appears to be gaining in clarity through present research. Section 3 gives a glimpse to future trends which includes the growing use of clinical faculty as PCs.

The primary audience is higher education faculty and administrators. The term program coordinator spans across all disciplines and is used in most higher education institutions across the United States. Higher education institutions are also interested in sustaining partnerships within the university and the communities beyond. This book can assist with nuances of partnership development for any higher education field of study.

The audience also includes faculty in higher educational leadership program development and school/university partnership development and

enhancement across public and private enterprises who are educating future leaders. Other interested groups are university and school-based professionals who are seeking to improve relationships, partnerships, and collaborations between educational leaders hip preparation programs and K-12 districts and related agencies. The book would also be of value to those who conduct research in the areas of partnership creation and implementation and to those who conduct research which improves educational leadership preparation and development. The role of the PC in educational leadership is critical to the success of higher education leadership preparation programs and is often very different than PCs in other higher education disciplines.

#### ETHICS IN PRACTICE



Educating in Ethics Across the Professions
A Compendium of Research, Theory, Practice, and an Agenda for the Future

Richard M. Jacobs, Villanova University

A volume in the series *Ethics in Practice* 2022. Paperback 978-1-64802-983-7 \$52.99. Hardcover 978-1-64802-984-4 \$94.99. eBook 978-1-64802-985-1 \$85.

Educating in Ethics for the Professions: A Compendium of Research, Theory, Practice, and an Agenda for the Future offers a state-of-the-art discussion on the part of applied ("professional") ethics educators who describe the teaching of ethics for their professions and who collectively represent a wide-ranging array of professions.

The volume begins with an overview of the topics, contested ideas, and challenges confronting applied ethics educators, across the generations, providing a foundation from which the concept of ethics education as an integral formation frames each contributor's historical overview identifying how research, theory, and practice have evolved in each profession to this day. These discussions then turn to the topics, contested ideas, and challenges emerging in contemporary discourse. Each discussion culminates with suggestions regarding what ethics educators must consider for the future. The volume closes with a synthesis of the commonalities among and differences between the discussions representing diverse professional perspectives, yet framing this history as well as identifying an agenda for teaching applied ethics in the future.

#### EVALUATION AND SOCIETY



#### Practical Wisdom for an Ethical Evaluation Practice

Marthe Hurteau, Université du Québec à Montréal; Thomas Archibald, Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University

A volume in the series *Evaluation and Society* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-086-3 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-087-0 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-088-7 \$85.

This book provides a contemporary and thought-provoking exploration of the concept of practical wisdom--what it is and how it can be incorporated into evaluation practice. It defines what practical wisdom is, explores its roots, where it stands today, what constitutes the "wise" evaluator, and how we can develop sound judgment in an unpredictable and chaotic time. It brings together evaluation thought leaders and practitioners to examine the concept of practical wisdom. The authors' enlightening essays are interwoven with reflective strands comprised of commentaries, examples, and new ideas added by Hurteau and her colleagues that offer a recursive and intricate pattern of reflection on the topic of practical wisdom.

This is a rare book because it moves beyond evaluation methodology to explore how practical wisdom can help us develop new and better solutions for difficult evaluation situations. It will become a standard reference for practitioners, trainers. and teachers of evaluation because it considers the history, ethics, and competencies that underpin practical wisdom, and examines the ways that this untaught skill can be applied, to do, as House says, "the right thing in the special circumstances of performing the job."

#### INTERNATIONAL HIGHER EDUCATION



## Training School Principals as Talent Developers An International Perspective

Sonya D. Hayes, University of Tennessee; Nahed Abdelrahman, Texas A&M University; Beverly Irby, Texas A&M University; Fredrick. M. Nafukho, Texas A&M University

A volume in the series *International Higher Education* 2022. Paperback 979-8-88730-018-4 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-019-1 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-020-7 \$85.

Training School Principals as Talent Developers: An International Perspective focuses on how to prepare school principals to lead their schools by training and supporting teachers in their craft. The main goal of schools is improving teaching and learning in order to maximize students' potential to be college ready and career ready. Principals play significant role in improving the instructions which improves students' learning. In order to do so, we need inspiring principals to be talent developers. The book is comprised of chapters written by faculty and researchers from various countries and offers multiple perspectives on training and developing principals to be talent developers.

In the ten chapters of this edited book, we wanted to address the perspectives of "who is the role model of a principal, what are the qualities needed to make a good principal and what are the challenges that the talent developer principals encounter to achieve their goals. We also wanted to broaden the lens by addressing these perspectives in the United States and globally.

#### LEADERSHIP FOR SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT



## Continuous Improvement A Leadership Process for School Improvement

Erin Anderson, University of Denver; Sonya D. Hayes, University of Tennessee

A volume in the series *Leadership for School Improvement* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-370-3 \$72.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-371-0 \$104.99. eBook 979-8-88730-372-7 \$85.

Through this book, we seek to describe improvement science in action for educators, schools, districts, universities, and communities. This book is a venue for improvement research in education focused on the application of improvement science in educational settings. Improvement science requires extensive engagement in rigorous work to implement sustainable change at a systemic level. As the editors of this volume for the Leadership in School Improvement SIG book series, we hope that these chapters, written by researchers, practitioners, and leaders engaged in improvement science will help others begin their own improvement processes to achieve desired, equitable, and sustainable results for student success.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

"Continuous Improvement: A Leadership Process for School Improvement brings together an impressive group of fieldleading improvement scholars, with deep connections to educational practice, to provide a powerful vision for what equity-centered improvement science looks like in action. The stories of improvement, partnership, and critical enabling conditions provide theoretically sound and practically useful guidance for anyone seeking to transform education organizations in service of more equitable learning opportunities for students." — Jennifer Lin Russell, Vanderbilt Peabody College

"This is a moment of empowerment in education, with movements for social justice and continuous improvement providing motivations and methods to interrogate, disrupt, and rebuild education systems to support the holistic development of all students. This essential book provides compelling accounts of what it looks like -- and what is possible -- when educational professionals, researchers, and other stakeholders come together to seize this moment." — Donald Peurach, University of Michigan's School of Education and Carnegie Foundation



### Equity & Access An Analysis of Educational Leadership Preparation, Policy & Practice

Denver J. Fowler, California State University, Bakersfield; Julian Vasquez Heilig, University of Kentucky; Sarah M. Jouganatos, California State University, Sacramento; Arvin Johnson, Kennesaw State University

A volume in the series *Leadership for School Improvement* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-098-6 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-099-3 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-100-6 \$85.

This book is significant in that it offers an in-depth historical analysis of educational leadership and educational policy in the United States and around the globe. The book focuses on how leadership preparation and practices as well as policy and procedures have affected and continues to effect all stakeholders including school leaders, teachers, and students. The aim of the book is to examine both the positive and negative implications (nationally and internationally) of: (1) trends in educational leadership preparation; (2) trends in educational leadership practices; (3) educational policy; and (4) the procedures and the intended/unintended consequences associated with such policies.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

"Equity & Access: An analysis of Educational Leadership Preparation, Policy, & Practice provides an excellent lens into some of the field's most relevant and timely topics. This book provides practical resources on multiple levels. Specifically, it can help educators incorporate various concepts into practice. Additionally, readers will strengthen their knowledge base in leadership preparation. This book is a must-read and should be adopted in Educational Leadership programs across the country." — David Buckman, Augusta University

"Centering equity and access at the heart of the educational leadership conversation makes this book volume a standout in the array of educational leadership texts. In a single-source, each author challenges learners to think through their motivations, and the consequences of their actions and decision-making in the real-world, as they also acquire practical skills and concrete knowledge. Never has the time been more appropriate than now, for a focused book like this one – a needed and welcome addition for those invested in the preparation and on-going development of educational leaders." — Stephanie James, Jacksonville University

"Equity & Access serves as a stark reminder that, as practicing school leaders in the 21st Century, everything we do and every decision we make should be done so through the lens of what is equitable for all stakeholders including students, staff, parents, community members, and business owners." — James Wrede, Southern California Principal

"Connecting theories of effective leadership to practical examples is not an easy task. It demands a rigorous interdisciplinary approach, thoughtful theory of change, and must be grounded to the lives of real people. This new edited volume, On Leadership, is alive with lessons! It provides a roadmap where educational equity is not merely the destination, but the journey." — Vajra M. Watson, Sacramento State



## Catalytic Improvement Communities Cultivating Flourishing Schools

Jonathan Eckert, Baylor University; Bradley W. Carpenter, Sul Ross State University

A volume in the series *Leadership for School Improvement* 2024. Paperback 979-8-88730-522-6 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-523-3 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-524-0 \$85.

In chemistry, a catalyst accelerates change without being depleted. As we seek school improvement, we need sustainable, scalable changes, and therefore catalytic structures are ideal. From communities of practice to professional learning communities to Networked Improvement Communities (NICs) much has been made in the scholarly and consultancy literature about collaborative approaches to improvement.

The benefit of improvement communities that operate in networks over professional learning communities or isolated communities of practice is that they allow for broader experimentation, more rapid iteration, and greater possibility for scaling improvement. Educators have many tools and protocols to support the various approaches to improvement, evidenced by the many tools the Carnegie Foundation has developed for NICs alone. However, we need to understand how these are being used in a wide range of contexts and iterations.

This book answers three questions: 1) How can improvement communities act as catalysts? 2) How do improvement communities serve as discipline, creative inquiry? 3) Most importantly, how do improvement communities support flourishing individuals? These three questions serve as the drivers of three sections with practical recommendations and insights for teachers, administrators, and policymakers that will lead to more sustainable leadership practices and thriving educators, students, and communities.



### Compassionate Leadership for School Improvement and Renewal

Kara Lasater, University of Arkansas; Kristina N. LaVenia, Bowling Green State University

A volume in the series *Leadership for School Improvement* 2024. Paperback 979-8-88730-471-7 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-472-4 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-473-1 \$85.

Compassionate Leadership for School Improvement and Renewal aims to equip educational leaders with the knowledge, skills, and learning experiences necessary to approach their work from an intentional stance of compassion. Schools serve as both sites and so urces of suffering; yet compassionate leadership can facilitate healing for students, educators, and community members. The moment is right to move the field toward a compassion-centered approach to leadership. In recent years, people around the world have experienced unfathomable loss and suffering due to the COVID-19 pandemic, persistent inequities and subsequent social justice protests, war and violence, and catastrophic natural disasters. These events created perpetual anxiety, stress, fear, uncertainty, loss, and grief for millions of people—including educators. Now perhaps more than ever, people need to give and receive compassion. The purpose of the volume is to build educational leaders' capacity to demonstrate compassion, foster collective compassion within their schools and districts, establish organizational environments in which compassion is routinely given and received, and, subsequently, transform schools into sites of healing. Ultimately, through the unique contributions of each chapter, this volume offers a path toward school improvement that is both renewing and sustaining.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

"As a former school counselor and school administrator, my view about compassionate leadership is one grounded in relational practice. This may be obvious to some, but unfortunately lost on many. This thoughtful volume edited by Kara Lasater and Kristina LaVenia explores a desperately needed reformulation of school leadership for our times. Compassionate leadership takes enormous courage because it works against much of the institutional ethos that forms and frames the role, thinking, and behaviors of those ostensibly charged to both manage and lead schools." — William C. Frick, University of Oklahoma

"The education system is in its most challenging period in decades, perhaps in the past century. The need now is to address student, staff and organizational suffering. Lasater and LaVenia et. al., offer antidotes in this volume by providing up to date research, theory and insight to cultivate, conceptualize and practice compassionate educational leadership. For those who teach and lead with their heart, this book is essential reading." — Joseph A. Polizzi, Sacred Heart University

"In an increasingly challenging educational landscape, leaders find themselves facing teacher shortages, student trauma, and learning loss. Schools could easily become institutions rife with secondary trauma and burned out professionals operating in stark contrast to the unifying motivations that drew each of us into this profession. This volume reminds us that among the many skill sets leaders must employ, organizational and leader compassion fulfills a fundamental human need and unlocks a means by which schools can transform from professional survival to the joyful work of changing lives for the better." — Joshua Ray, Greenwood Public Schools



## Supporting Leaders for School Improvement Through Self-Care and Wellbeing

Bradley W. Carpenter, Sul Ross State University; Julia Mahfouz, University of Colorado Denver; Kerry Robinson, University of North Carolina Wilmington

A volume in the series *Leadership for School Improvement* 2024. Paperback 979-8-88730-277-5 \$72.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-278-2 \$104.99. eBook 979-8-88730-279-9 \$85.

School leadership instability is particularly problematic for scholars and practitioners concerned with PK-12 school improvement, as second only to teachers, campus leadership has been identified as a primary factor in students' academic success (Young et al., 2007). Yet, while principals play an indispensable role in students' academic success, the job has become considerably more stressful as the role of a school leader continues to evolve. Specifically, added responsibilities, increased work intensity, and the ever-present menace of high stakes accountability have intensified the stress levels encountered by today's school leaders (Carpenter & Brewer, 2012; Chaplain, 2001; Darmody & Smyth, 2016; Wang, et al., 2018). This intensification negatively impacts a school's teaching staff and its students, as the overall quality of the school experience can deteriorate if principals are unable to meet their potential due to the burnout and fatigue associated with chronic stress (Darmody & Smyth, 2016; Devos, et al., 2007).

For principals to fully realize their ability to serve as catalysts for school improvement, they should be allowed to prioritize physical, mental, cognitive, and emotional health. Desired levels of wellbeing occur in the absence of chronic physical, social, psychological, emotional, economic, and cognitive distress (La Placa, et al., 2013). As authors in this volume demonstrate, many school leaders have commenced specific practices targeting cognitive, emotional, and behavioral wellbeing to cope with occupational stress and flourishing- or, at the very least, surviving in such a challenging environment. Among coping strategies leaders have adopted include mindfulness and other wellbeing interventions/strategies in tended to facilitate healthier lifestyles, relieve stress, and improve personal resilience (Aviles & Dent, 2015; Mahfouz, 2018; Wells, 2015).

Recently, there has been a call to consider educational leadership through a positive human flourishing lens. Research in this area focuses on integrating wellbeing practices in professional development programs for teachers and school administrators to highlight the positive effects of personal and collective wellbeing in schools (Cherkowski & Walker, 2014). For example, empirical studies have examined how in corporating mindfulness practice promotes positive adaptive skills, stress resilience, and social and emotional skills needed in a school environment (Abenavoli, et al., 2013; Benn, et al., 2012; Dvor a kova et al., 2017; Jennings, 2015; Meiklejohn et al., 2012; Mahfouz et al., 2018). New understandings about the relationship between school administrators' wellbeing and school improvement efforts should ignite interest within the field. As such, this book's chapters are organized into four distinct sections that provide: (a) an overview of the field (Section I), (b) an empirical argument for why such research is essential (Section II), (c) wellbeing models to be considered for use in the PK-12 setting (Section III), and, (d) specific wellbeing practices and frameworks currently being in PK-12 (Section IV).

#### LIFESPAN LEARNING



### Polling Student Voices for School Improvement A Guide for Educational Leaders - 2nd Edition

Paris S. Strom, Auburn University; Robert D. Strom, Arizona State University

A volume in the series *Lifespan Learning* 2024. Paperback 979-8-88730-438-0 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-439-7 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-440-3 \$85.

The purpose of this book is to help secondary school principals and college faculty fulfill their key role for continuous improvement planning of educational practices and safety at their institution. Rapid social and technological advances have motivated the consideration of student voice in schools across the United States. By merging student voice and educator expertise, an intergenerational perspective can emerge that more accurately portrays the strengths and limitations of a school.

Strom and Strom began their research on student voice by partnering with adolescents and principals from several schools to identify topics they saw as appropriate for polling to improve schools. This effort led to the development of ten polls on school stress, career exploration, time management, attention and distraction, tutoring, peer support, school cheating, frustration, cyberbullying, and Internet learning. Every poll contains 15 to 20 multiple-choice items. The process model for polling includes a step-by-step procedure that educational leaders can use to plan and implement school improvement. Different methods of data analysis and ways to report overall evidence-based school results are presented by age, gender, grade and ethnicity. Student polling is distinctive from other assessment strategies because the target for data gathering is a single school, without comparison to other schools. This narrow base to assess student voice ensures poll results are anonymous and have local relevance to guide stakeholder responses.

The results of polling can provide data-based evidence that can be used for continuous education improvement planning. An additional benefit is to separately assess students in special education, gifted and talented programs, and second language acquisition learners. Our web site at learningpolls.org is intended to further inform educational leaders and invite their collaboration.

## PROMOTING JUSTICE, DIVERSITY, AND INCLUSIVITY THROUGH ARTS-BASED PRACTICES



The Time is Now Creating Community Through Social Justice Artmaking

Christa Boske, Kent State University

A volume in the series *Promoting Justice, Diversity, and Inclusivity Through Arts-Based Practices* 2022. Paperback 978-1-64802-701-7 \$52.99. Hardcover 978-1-64802-702-4 \$94.99. eBook 978-1-64802-703-1 \$85.

High school students, teachers, community members, and leaders come together in this innovative book to share the profound in fluence of artmaking and justice- oriented work. Authors paint vibrant images of being empowered and engaging in social change. Throughout their art-based meaning making, authors pose critical questions and unlock possibilities. Their first-tellings regarding the power of art provide readers with a lens to understand how they navigate injustices they endure and ways in which artmaking is a vehicle for transformation. Their artmaking is a call for

change.

Authors emphasize how artmaking bridges relationships and brings diverse community members together with purpose. Together, they engage in new understandings of self and other. Authors identify how their arts-based collaborations publicly showcase their justice-oriented work, but more importantly, promote possibility and hope. Youth explore how artmaking plays a vital role in promoting collective efficacy and engaging diverse communities in social transformation.

Artmaking mobilizes people. And once activated, these authors utilize their newly cultivated communities to foster justice-oriented work throughout schools and communities. Their justice-oriented artmaking affords community members opportunities to respond in new ways by embracing community strengths and students' lived experiences. This authentic collaboration empowers the artmaker and community to promote justice-oriented work and practices centered on diversity and inclusivity.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

Reading Christa Boske's The Time is Now is to find a profound sense of joy, wholeness, and energy to push out the borders of consciousness too tightly bound to the hyperrationalism of the workday world grounded in materialism and business transactions. The collected a uthors in Christa's book give form to the spirit world, and its proclivity to allow the whole human being to embrace it, putter in it, explore it and find themselves in the journey. Artmaking is about self-discovery and emancipation. It's a must read for anyone who wants re-establish a belief in themselves and in humanity. — Fenwick W. English, Professor and Department Chair, Ball State University

Read this compelling new resource if you want to engage the next generation of youth activists in transforming our world. Truly, The Time is Now offers school leaders the most exciting, creative avenues for generating justice we've seen in a long time. This book rises to the challenge of being real when so much is at stake. — Margaret Grogan, Professor of Educational Leadership & Policy, Chapman University

The Time is Now. A profound title that encapsulates so much regarding what we need in today's world. Woven through the various narratives, we accept the invitation to hear the stories of artists and explorers in their respective communities. An authentic confrontation of the many tensions that exist in our quest to seek out equity in the areas of diversity, inclusivity, and lived experiences. Voices that ring of radical change, the reconceptualization of freedom, and the agentive stance we are called to take to realize a higher state of being and a more noble existence. The stories remind us that the dream of transformation is our most compelling force- this book gives us a map of all that is possible if we work together. — Lillian McEnery-Benavente, Director and Professor, University of Houston

Christa Boske's edited book, The Time is Now, provides readers with a profound sense of what it means to live through injustice. The book, though, is not just a collection of heartbreaking stories, but a chronicle of triumphs, as the previously unheard are finally given a voice through artmaking. In chapter after deeply moving chapter, I was struck by the simultaneous vulnerability and bravery of the artists who shared their stories. What was clear, was that artmaking was a form of awakening for the artmakers: awakening to social justice issues, awakening to their ability to connect to the community through art and even awakening to their own value, which for so many, had been wholly unrecognized prior to this experience. This book comes at a time of deep reflection on equity, diversity and inclusion in our nation and the stories remind us that our children are absorbing these conversations. They are living these experiences and their voices are an essential part of the dialogue. — Habeebah R. Grimes, Chief Executive Officer

### PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION & SOCIAL EQUITY



## Multi-Sector Partnerships for the Public Good

Samuel L. Brown, Old Dominion University; Richard Greggory Johnson, University of San Francisco

A volume in the series *Public Administration & Social Equity* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-119-8 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-120-4 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-121-1 \$85.

What is the way that societies improve and solve problems? What is the purpose of business in society? Is there a role for markets and business in issues of civic good, justice, equality, education, environment, health or collective action? Current economic principles, which underpin our trust in markets are not value neutral. Therefore, how we design "market solutions" to problems should be the focus of vigorous and open debate. Multisector Partnership is a concept that has re-focused us on the meaning of the goods and social practices we value as citizens in a global society. Multisector partners emerge in society to offer innovative approaches to dealing with pressing, yet complex, social, economic and weather-related 21st century challenges.

Multi-sector partnerships, loosely defined as activities with an embedded social purpose, is about using skills from a range of sectors to craft innovative responses to address social problems. It aims at social impact but does not exclude economic wealth creation. Thus, it is not limited to the

non-profit or social sectors but seeks to mobilize and align interests of diverse stakeholders in the social, public and private sectors by creating non-financial incentives for collective action. Multi-sector partnerships involve recognizing that social problems are potential opportunities for collaboration, building on existing social networks, harnessing market forces that combine and mobilize resources, inciting positive change in various domains, and designing solutions for sustainable development.

The purpose of this edited volume is to provide academic and practitioners with the essential conceptual frameworks and tools for creating successful Multi-sector ventures, initiatives, programs or partnerships that seek to tackle global social issues and collective action problems.

#### RESEARCH IN SOCIAL ISSUES IN MANAGEMENT



### The Future of Scholarship on Diversity and Inclusion in Organizations

Eden B. King, Rice University; Quinetta M. Roberson, Michigan State University; Mikki R. Hebl, Rice University

A volume in the series *Research in Social Issues in Management* 2023. Paperback 978-1-64802-824-3 \$52.99. Hardcover 978-1-64802-825-0 \$94.99. eBook 978-1-64802-826-7 \$85.

The current volume, the fourth in the series, provides a broad look at the meaning and understanding of diversity and inclusion in organizations. The contributors to this book look toward the future of D&I in organizations and the scholarship of these phenomena. This future focus references not only the content of the chapters—which we hoped would offer new ideas, emphases, theories, and predictions—but also to the contributors, emerging scholars who are the future of the field. Indeed, the chapters in this volume offer new perspectives on diversity in organizations, problematize existing perceptions and practices, and offer potential directions for change. Together, the questions and ideas offered these chapters generate a path forward for a thoughtful and nuanced view of D&I in future organizational science. In spite and because of their critiques of the status quo, the scholars and scholarship highlighted here provide hope for positive change.



## Perspectives on Race in Organizations

Eden B. King, Rice University; Quinetta M. Roberson, Michigan State University; Mikki R. Hebl, Rice University

A volume in the series *Research in Social Issues in Management* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-323-9 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-324-6 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-325-3 \$85.

The current volume, the fifth in the series, focuses on race and racism in organizations. Seventeen experts and trailblazers for building a science around race at work respond to prompts that align with the volume's goal of building understanding and kindling new directions. These giants on whose shoulders new scholarship stands describe their paths to this area of work and the products of which they are most proud before sharing advice and inspiration for scholars and research in the future. Together, these reflections represent poignant examples of why scholarship on race continues to be of critical importance to management science.

#### RESEARCH ON THE SUPERINTENDENCY



## Reclaiming Local Control Through Superintendents, School Boards, and Community Activism

Meredith Mountford, Florida Atlantic University; Leigh Ellen Wallace, University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee

A volume in the series *Research on the Superintendency* 2022. Paperback 979-8-88730-003-0 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-004-7 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-005-4 \$85.

In 1987, Jacqueline Danzberger described school boards as the forgotten players. However, things have changed drastically for school boards over the past few years. No longer are school boards the forgotten players in school governance. Instead, school boards often find themselves in the center of controversies stemming from the intrusion of political partisanship into local governance structures which historically, and for the purposes of sustained democratic educational governance, were intentionally intended to be non-partisan elected boards. However, this is where many school boards find themselves today. The chapters in this volume address several key questions school board members are currently facing as they struggle to protect some of our country's earliest guardrails of democracy; local control of schools. To be sure, school boards are no longer the forgotten players. Implications of this may be wide reaching and therefore deserve room in the current literature on educational governance.

Volume II of the Research on the Superintendency series highlights recent research on school boards, local control, governance, and the superintendency. Each chapter is briefly described and the chapters are in a particular order that readers may wish to pay attention to as they enjoy the book. The first three chapters deal with local control in both rural and urban settings. The next two chapters are studies fo cused mainly on school boards and how their roles have shifted over the years followed by a chapter on the relationship between school boards and their superintendents within a regulatory environment and the level of stress it can bring to board members and superintendents. The final five chapters describe recent superintendent research that is closely linked to school governance or school board policies. We ask readers to juxtapose lessons learned in those five chapters to the role of school boards within the context of those chapters.

### STRESS AND QUALITY OF WORKING LIFE



## Stress and Quality of Working Life Coping at Work and at Home

Ana Maria Rossi, International Stress Management Association; Charn P. McAllister, Northern Arizona University; Jeremy D. Mackey, Auburn University

A volume in the series *Stress and Quality of Working Life* 2024. Paperback 979-8-88730-462-5 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-463-2 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-464-9 \$85.

This is the eighth edition of the Stress and Quality of Working Life book series. The Brazilian section of the International Stress Management Association (ISMA-BR), a not-for-profit organization that studies stress and ways to prevent it, together with two renowned American researchers, has organized the eighth volume of the series Stress and Quality of Working Life: Coping at Work and at Home. The new volume offers some of the latest theories and methods on how to cope with stress and quality of working life issues based on the experience and knowledge of recognized international experts in this field. This book is meant to be a tool to provide information and suggest ways to deal with pre-ssures and demands from the workplace.

The contemporary workplace includes a combination of traditional workplace environments, work-from-home arrangements, and hybrid models with some combination of working from a traditional environment and at home. Our authorship team comprises international experts from many disciplines so we can provide insights into contemporary stress and quality of working life issues, as well as how to cope with them at work and at home.

#### TRANSFORMING TEACHING AND LEARNING IN HIGHER EDUCATION



### Faculty Peer Coaching in Higher Education Opportunities, Explorations, and Research from the Field

Kristin N. Rainville, Sacred Heart University; David G. Title, Sacred Heart University; Cynthia G. Desrochers, California State University, Northridge

A volume in the series *Transforming Teaching and Learning in Higher Education* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-450-2 \$72.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-451-9 \$104.99. eBook 979-8-88730-452-6 \$85.

Peer Coaching is a collaborative, reciprocal practice where faculty members observe, reflect, and improve their instructional practices with the goal of improved learning for all students. This edited book includes chapters describing faculty peer coaching initiatives in universities world-wide. Section one includes chapters that give an overview of what faculty peer coaching is and what the benefits of faculty peer coaching can be. The second section of the book explores the theoretical and practical implications of engaging in faculty peer coaching and the trust and vulnerability that comes along with opening up your instructional practices to a colleague. Section three of the book includes several examples of peer coaching initiatives across various disciplines in higher education settings. Section four situates peer coaching in the broader institutional framework. This book is a must for leaders of faculty development initiatives, directors and staff from teaching & learning centers, department chairs, faculty, graduate students, deans, student services staff, chief academic officers, and educational consultants.



### Faculty Peer Coaching in Higher Education Partnerships to Support Improved Instructional Practices

Kristin N. Rainville, Sacred Heart University; David G. Title, Sacred Heart University; Cynthia G. Desrochers, California State University, Northridge

A volume in the series *Transforming Teaching and Learning in Higher Education* 2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-154-9 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-155-6 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-156-3 \$85.

Many of the current challenges facing institutions of higher education require a shift in thinking, practice, and approaches to change. The changing nature of college students, along with increased emphasis on student learning outcomes, have institutions seeking to effect improvements in the instructional practices of faculty members. Establishing a robust model of faculty peer coaching can accelerate improvement efforts that strive to create engaging higher education classrooms centered on inclusive and equitable teaching practices, which more effectively meet the needs of an increasingly diverse student body.

Informed by research and experience, this book is a guide to developing, launching, and refining faculty peer coaching initiatives in higher education with the goal of improving instructional practice and student learning outcomes. Peer coaching is a collaborative, reciprocal practice where faculty members observe, reflect, and improve their instructional practices leading to increased learning for all students. Research has shown that peer coaching can positively impact teaching practices, especially when coupled with other professional learning. This book provides a rationale for peer coaching as an effective strategy for faculty development, outlines a model for peer coaching, and supplies readers with support in the creation of a robust peer coaching initiative in institutions of higher education. Peer coaching has the potential for significant culture and community change for faculty members which can lead to improved student learning.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

I was privileged to read an early draft of this book, and I hadn't turned many pages before I knew I had to offer a peer coaching program in the very next semester. Faculty response was unanimous: "Thank you for this experience. I learned so much, and I want to continue." I sure wish I'd had this book when I started in faculty development! I was trying to help a department implement "formative peer review of teaching, "to not much avail. Now I realize that what we really wanted was peer coaching. — Victoria Bhavsar, California State Polytechnic University Pomona

How can I be a better teacher? What can I do to ensure my students are learning and engaged? If you have ever asked yourself these types of questions, then this is the book for you. Infused with extensive expertise and research-based practices, Rainville, Title, and Desrochers provide proven strategies and approaches to peer-coaching that will change how we teach, engage as colleagues, and ultimately improve instructional practices. Helping the reader develop a climate of trust, respect, and support, the authors provide scaffolded processes that will generate leadership development as well as greatly enhance our knowledge and ability to be effective teachers and mentors. A timely read for the changing world of college students and higher education. — George J. Petersen, Clemson University

Can you believe that three professors induced a college faculty to meet in pairs to discuss and enhance their teaching? Well, they did. The bane of professional learning is privatism in teaching, and professors normally work in well-fortified silos. Sharing thoughts about teaching and curriculum brings colleagueship to a new level and elevates the socio-professional environment of the institution. These folks demonstrated that it can be achieved. — Bruce Joyce, Saint Simons Island, Georgia

#### **NO SERIES**



### Instructional Design Fieldbook



Kathryn A. Wolfe, Anderson University; Josh Herron, Anderson University; Wanda V. Chaves, University of South Carolina

2022. Paperback 978-1-64802-951-6 \$52.99. Hardcover 978-1-64802-952-3 \$94.99. eBook 978-1-64802-953-0 \$85.

From a field developed out of the need to train military personnel at scale to its current role in enabling virtual learning and training experiences, instructional design has developed into a complex, multifaceted discipline.

The modern instructional design process goes by many names (e.g., learning experience design, learning engineering, training and development, organizational development) and continues to adapt with continual changes in society and skill development needs. From mobile to remote learning as well as online and traditional classrooms, instructional designers are faced with meeting the learner where they are to design authentic and engaging learning experiences. Additionally, learning development needs have expanded outside of formal learning into professional development, on the job training, and continuous learning.



### **Re-Envisioning Education** Affirming Diversity and Advancing Social Justice

Rajni Shankar-Brown, Stetson University

2022. Paperback 978-1-64802-844-1 \$52.99. Hardcover 978-1-64802-845-8 \$94.99. eBook 978-1-64802-846-5 \$85.

With increasing diversity and widening disparities in the United States and globally there are significant challenges and opportunities throughout the educational landscape. Today's educational stakeholders, particulary public school administrators and teachers, must re- envision education and collectively build equity-centered systems, structures, and practices. Confronting systemic inequality in education can be a daunting task, but it is nonetheless imperative. Connecting theory to practice, this book aims to promote inclusive educational excellence, and will offer valuable insights and inspiration to a wide range of educational stakeholders.

Affirming diversity and advancing social justice requires dismantling oppressive customs and structures inside and outside of the classroom, fostering an equitable school culture, building inclusive learning environments, and increasing collective efficacy though best practice. Creating healthier schools and communities requires authentically investing in and supporting historically and socially marginalized students and families. Rooted in social justice and weaving together diverse voices from the field of education, this edited volume will examine equity-focused pre-K-12 pedagogical practices and showcase high-impact initiatives. Educators play a vital role in ensuring positive student outcomes and success, but often report feeling inadequately prepared for current challenges. Unfortunately, growing challenges are contributing to turnover rates and shortages as well as perpetuating social inequities among pre-K-12 students instead of dismantling them. A research study by the National Association of Secondary School Principals (NASSP) and the Learning Policy Institute (LPI) reveals that public schools with higher percentages of low-income students and students of color are more likely to experience administrative and teacher turnover, which compounds equity issues affecting already vulnerable students.

This edited volume will provide educational stakeholders (i.e., school administrators, teachers, service providers, parents/guardians, nonprofit leaders, community members) with a deeper understanding of pedagogical practices that affirm diversity and promote social justice, while offering a current view of educational inequalities juxtaposed with an urgent call to action. School districts across the United States must recognize inequalities and provide increasingly diverse students with needed support and resources, particularly as social dispairties continue to widen and adversely impact millions of students. Through a collection of diverse voices from the field of education (university educators; pre-K-12 district leaders, schools administrators and teachers; Nonprofit leaders serving children and youth) this book will illuminate current social inequalities impacting pre-K-16 students, establish the need to affirm diversity and advance social justice, share practical examples of transformative initiatives including mindful school-family- community partnerships, feature evidence-based pedagogical practices, and provide an array of helpful resources for 21st century educational stakeholders.



### Critiques for Transformation Reimagining Colleges and Communities for Social Justice

Lorenzo DuBois Baber, University of Illinois; Heather McCambly, University of Pittsburgh

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-259-1 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-260-7 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-261-4 \$85.

To sustain contemporary movements towards educational equity, postsecondary leaders at all levels need resources that connect evidence-based critiques of structural inequities to forward-thinking visions for a more socially-just academy. To address this critical challenge, we bring together scholars to deconstruct oppressive norms of theory and practice and provide a direction towards reconsiderations across various postsecondary contexts. Each chapter identifies a normative practice that reinforces material and cultural oppression of student populations from minoritized identities, challenge underlying assumptions that support current norms, and make recommendations for redeveloping practices that center the well-being and success of underserved student populations. In presenting a range of expertise and disciplinary foci in the study of higher education, this volume contributes to a holistic re-envisioning of colleges and universities as transformational spaces for social change.

The book provides insights and recommendations from scholars to a wide-ranging audience, including federal and state policymakers, postsecondary administrators and leaders, philanthropists, researchers, and graduate students. The primary audience are graduate students enrolled in various educational leadership programs including educational policy studies, higher education, student affairs, curriculum and instruction, or learning sciences. This book will be especially valuable for increasing the focus on generative critique in research, practice, and policy in graduate programming curriculum. This volume will also be a valuable resource for policymakers involved in shaping postsecondary initiatives at the local, state, and federal levels. Finally, this book will appeal to current practitioners at colleges, and universities as they seek additional professional development and cross-institutional collegiality around practices related to social justice and equity.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

"This book opens with an account of Ronald Reagan's draconian policies and practices to silence political dissenters and demonstrators within the University of California. Horrifyingly, we now have politically ambitious governors using Reaganesque tactics to shut down critical race theory, the teaching of authentic Black history, the use of terms like Latinx. Critiques For Transformation: Reimagining Colleges & Communities For Social Justice is the essential antidote to the antidemocratic Orwellian practices that are bent on disempowering advocates for racial justice." — Estela Bensimon. University of Southern California

"Critiques for Transformation: Reimaging Colleges and Universities for Social Justice provide impressive examinations and posit modes to envision "reimagining" ways for universities to move toward authentic diversity, equity, and inclusion (DEI). The senior, mid-career, and emerging professionals tackle DEI from a variety of conceptual frameworks that contribute to rich discussions of challenges and opportunities. By examining some classic writings from education and social sciences, the chapters elucidate how contemporary scholarly activities and research can be linked to the integrative roles of public engagement for both internal university communities and external audiences. The volume will be quite helpful to a range of constituents within the United States, i.e., a nation that has some of the most diverse structures and systems of colleges and universities." — Beverly Lindsay, Pennsylvania State University

"To offer a scholarly critique is often uneven with little attention dedicated to altering the most troubling patterns, in this case, in higher education. This book brings rigorous critique but also engages in world-building, taking up what we can do today to make higher education break with its exclusionary and profit-seeking ways. Every chapter focuses on a particular facet of higher education and carefully imagines it as a space for possibility rather than arbitrary rules for the sake of hierarchy. As higher education wrings its hands about its place in the pandemic, this book is the guide." — Leigh Patel, University of Pittsburgh



## Exploring Personhood in Contemporary Times From Leadership to Philosophy

Lemuel W. Watson, Antioch University Graduate School of Leadership and Change

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-130-3 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-131-0 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-132-7 \$85.

With the dawn of research into leader-behaviors, scholars differentiated between being task-oriented, which is important, and also being people-oriented. People matter. And we tend to guard against leader attitudes that treat persons as objects, as passive or inert, as instruments, as so much clay to be shaped and molded. Hannah Arendt (1958) rejected the idea that leadership is like work, in which a craftsman picks up the raw materials and the requisite tools in order to create a product according to an image in his head. No, she said, leadership is social action in which we all participate, each with his or her unique and creative spontaneity, collaborating in an erratic cascade toward the future. Leadership is so mething people do together. And to achieve that vision, we must acknowledge each other as persons and not as figures in a ledger or pieces on a chessboard. This volume is intended as a call to be curious about what we take for granted as individuals, educators, and leaders. In essence to ask ourselves the more difficult questions about who we are as we recognize our need for others within a community? What does it mean to be a person and to recognize another's personhood? Nathan Harter (2021) draws us into a space to dialogue with ourselves about the notion of personhood as leaders. "So, what

does it mean to be a person? And what does it mean to treat someone as a person? What does anyone owe another person?" (p. 4). In what way then do leaders contend with such questions as they are becoming; becoming better leaders, becoming better individuals, becoming their sacred selves.

A person-centered ethic would be universal in scope, yet adapted to local conditions that many leaders must deal with on a daily basis. Nearly every religion already addresses both what it means to become a person and what one owes a person ethically, regardless of race, ethnicity, nationality, or other affiliation. Regardless if organizations deal directly with the notion of personhood, leaders deal with the workplace challenges of which the human bring him or her entire self to the unit. Hence, a comprehensive and integrate context forces us to revisit our assumptions about who exactly is a person and what they might deserve. This volume would bring those voices into conversation. In addition, we intend to complicate the question by extending similar questions into emerging areas of increasing relevance in a technological age that crosses geographic boundaries, such as online presences, corporate entities, and the prospects of Artificial Intelligence. If anything, an expanded interdisciplinary and global context makes this volume relevant and timely for leaders and leadership studies across multiple fields of study and professions.



## Great Muslim Leaders Lessons for Education

Melanie C. Brooks, Edith Cowan University; Miriam D. Ezzani, Texas Christian University

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-181-5 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-182-2 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-183-9 \$85.

Great Muslim Leaders presents Islamic-informed alternatives to Eurocentric Christian understandings of education and educational leadership. It does so by interrupting and displacing the West's centuries long dismissive stance and monolithic gaze on Islam by showcasing outstanding diverse Muslim leaders across space and time. Each chapter focuses on a single leader, and includes a biographical sketch; a discussion of their context and activities as a leader; key lessons readers can learn from their leadership, and recommendations that are relevant for teachers and educational leaders. This collection of Muslim leaders, chosen by Muslim scholars, brings to education discourse the breadth of Islamic intellectual history, giving the book a global appeal and facilitating a sharing of innovative and classic ideas across cultures, faith traditions, and national boundaries.

Great Muslim Leaders introduces to readers Muslim intellectuals, spiritual leaders, philosophers, poets, artists, activists, scientists, celebrities, politicians, educators, film makers, historical figures, theorists, and academics whose lives have positively shaped their community, society, and the world. Their lived experiences are underpinned by deep spirituality and faith, revealing the significance and import religious belief has on moral and ethical action. The book concludes with seven lessons that cut across the chapters that encapsulate the immense value Islamic spirituality and faith bring to education and leadership.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

"In recent years many books have been written on Islam and Muslims. However, Great Muslim Leaders: Lessons for Education is a 'must read.' In this unique, well written and engaging study, Melanie Brooks and Miriam Ezzani demonstrate how faith and spirituality have informed the lives and accomplishments of major Muslim leaders in a broad section of professions." — John L. Esposito, Georgetown University

"Scholars of leadership ignore spiritual and religious exemplars at their peril. By seeking such exemplars from Islam in such an organic manner, this volume models the central lessons it conveys: promoting pluralism, thoughtfully questioning, critically reflecting, and, most vitally, helping us recognize and embrace the sacred trust of leadership." — Martin Scanlan, Boston College

"Great Muslim Leaders: Lessons for Education is timely, inspirational and packed with lessons for educators and learners alike. At a time when Islamic education is moving toward renewal, this book will provide much needed insight, real-life lessons and direction. This is a must read for anyone seeking to be enriched by the lives of great Muslim leaders - be they learners, educators or leaders." — Mohamad Abdalla AM, University of South Australia

"So many popular leadership books tell the same story of a great white American man who overcame obstacles to build an empire. It is refreshing to read this book featuring educational leaders whose Muslim faith is central to their practice and whose work is bigger than themselves. The biographies of these diverse leaders from across the world offer lessons in humility and hope as well as practical tips for other leaders who seek to apply their faith, whether Muslim or not, to a more connected way of being and of leading." —Joanne M. Marshall, Iowa State University



### Jamaican Teachers, Jamaican Schools Life and Work in 21st Century Schools

Eleanor J. Blair, Western Carolina University

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-095-5 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-096-2 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-097-9 \$85.

Nowhere is teachers' lives and work more challenging than in Jamaican schools. Teachers in Jamaica are regularly faced with limited resources and challenging students. Teacher pay has been historically low and current conditions continue a long tradition of providing minimal compensation for teachers' work. Recent school reform efforts has been successful in producing a teaching force that is better educated than ever before, and yet, teachers are seldom given the autonomy in decision-making and/or respect that accompanies the work of comparable professions. Coupled with these issues, teachers regularly face hunger, poverty, behavioral issues and a lack of parental support as part and parcel of their experience in 21st century schools. If teachers are perceived as having low professional status, it is not surprising that they are often blamed for the shortcomings of Jamaican schools. The citizens of Jamaica are firmly committed to the notion that "every child can learn, every child must learn;" however, the reality is that while all children can learn, many children do not learn in this country where the allocation of resources favors the rich and disowns the poor. Public schools in Jamaica vary tremendously across the fourteen parishes. Geography and social class regularly determine both the context and circumstances of teachers' work, and yet, discussions of teachers seldom acknowledge the differences.

There is a place for a more in-depth examination of teachers' work and teachers' lives in Jamaica where a consideration of the emergence of teacher leadership and higher professional status can intersect with a vision of new roles and responsibilities for teachers. While many of the reports on Jamaican education consider the role of administrative leaders, there is an absence of any discussion of the role of teacher leaders is school reform. It is interesting that a country can advocate for higher levels of teacher preparation and an upgrading of the professional status of teachers, and yet, ignore the potential power of teachers as major actors directing efforts to reform the schools. Teachers acting as leaders, in a profession dominated by women, would challenge the status quo and usurp preconceived notions regarding the work of teachers. In this book, 21st century descriptions of teachers' lives and work will accompany a consideration of how the transformation of the teaching profession could positively impact both schools and classrooms across the island.



### Leadership in a VUCA World

Lou L. Sabina, Stetson University; Chris J. Colwell, Stetson University; James Tager, Bangor School Department, Maine

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-320-8 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-321-5 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-322-2 \$85.

COVID-19 ravaged the United States and the rest of the world in a similar manner as a Category V hurricane would, leaving no one safe in its wake. Unlike a hurricane though, where appropriate provisions and supports are possible and past experiences can help to prepare, how do you prepare for something Volatile, Uncertain, Complex, and Ambiguous such as a worldwide pandemic? Imagine having your high school graduation and prom ripped away from you with little to no warning. Imagine being a 40+ year professor and being told that "you are now going to teach hybrid with some students in the class and some students online," or imagine that you were accepted into the 2nd most prestigious Ph.D. program in the United States and dream of being a professor and look for those face-to-face mentoring opportunities on campus. This book addresses the lived experiences of many throughout the onset, duration, and the after-effects of the COVID-19 pandemic, and helps prepare readers for the never ending storm ahead.

Our book offers guidance from leaders from different walks of life. We visit with a pastor who had to "get creative" to combat the pan demic, examine how school board members have interacted with parents and other community stakeholders, hear from a current superint endent in a large school district in Maine, and other stakeholders impacted by COVID-19. Our message is cautious, yet optimistic, to prepare the reader for life in a VUCA world.



## On Leadership An Interdisciplinary Approach

Denver J. Fowler, California State University, Bakersfield; Meghan B. Raehll, Franklin University

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-092-4 \$72.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-093-1 \$104.99. eBook 979-8-88730-094-8 \$85.

In On Leadership: An Interdisciplinary Approach editors Fowler and Raehll provide one of the most comprehensive books on interdisciplinary leadership approaches to date. Contributing authors from across the nation and around the globe include individuals from an array of sectors, including Education (PK-12 and Higher Education), Business, Public and Nonprofit Organizations, Government, Military, Law Enforcement, and the

Healthcare Industry. With a focus on highlighting the best practices as it applies to effective leadership in any given organization, the book offers a much needed analysis of what it means to lead successfully in the 21st Century and beyond.

#### **Endorsements:**

"If you are looking for a cutting-edge resource regarding interdisciplinary leadership, I highly recommend On Leadership! Each chapter has a rich perspective, which contributes to the interplay between one's context, value system, level of authenticity, perspectives, and unique experiences. I highly recommend On Leadership and look forward to using this in the leadership courses I teach." — David De Jong, Dakota State University

"As both a scholar in school leadership and a former school leader, I thought I knew just about everything about leadership, but after reading this book, I was delightfully enlightened about the practical application of leadership in varying contexts around the world. Organized in three sections, this book clearly presents the practical application of leadership through an interdisciplinary approach. Fowler and Raehll provide a rich text with contributions of authors in both PK-12 Schools and Higher Education, and this text would be a welcome addition to any educational leadership program." — Sonya D. Hayes, The University of Tennessee, Knoxville

"Effective leadership development and corresponding leadership skills are not unique to any one profession, or leadership position. Effective leadership transcends all professions and effective leadership is evident in all effective leaders and leadership positions. Therefore, On Leadership: An Interdisciplinary Approach, is a timely must read for current and aspiring leaders. Siloed leadership development must be a thing of the past." — Michael Schwanenberger, Northern Arizona University

"Undoubtedly forward-thinking content that will serve as key fundamentals in the future training of leaders in and out of the educational landscape. Centered on ethics and authenticity, this text truly represents a wholesome approach to modeling effective leadership practices in the 21st century." — Alexandrea Horton, Former PreK-12 Educator



## School Administrator Succession Planning Identifying High-Impact Practices, Programs, and Frameworks in P-12 Schools

Lou L. Sabina, Stetson University

2023. Paperback 978-1-64802-929-5 \$52.99. Hardcover 978-1-64802-930-1 \$94.99. eBook 978-1-64802-931-8 \$85.

Across the United States and globally, school districts are regularly facing a shortage of both willing and highly qualified candidates to assume positions as school leaders. A number of factors have contributed to this shortage including but not limited to: (1) retiring baby boomers leaving P-12 schools (ex. Aaronson & Meckel, 2009; Carlson, 2004; Parylo & Zepeda, 2015; Wiedmer, 2015), (2) shifting demographics and population changes across the United States workforce and schools (ex. Betts, Urias, & Betts, 2009; Brimley, Garfield, & Verstegen, 2005; Brown, 2016; Miller & Martin, 2015; Mordechay & Orfield, 2017), (3) increasing demands for school administrators making the position less desirable (ex. Grissom, Loeb, & Mitani, 2015; Lortie, 2009; Norton, 2002; Yan, 2019), and (4) the shift of schools to 21st Century Learning centers, which have changed the role of school administrators (ex. Crow, Hausman, & Scribner, 2002; Huber, 2014). According to the National Bureau of Labor Statistic s, the current demand for school principals continues to increase (Occupational Outlook Handbook, 2019) and will accelerate in the coming 10-20 years. Because of the high need for school administrators, many schools and school districts are creating unique, targeted, and innovative programs to find principals who can meet the changing needs in our school system.



## Strategy in His Image Supporting and Sustaining Organizational Strategy From a Christian Perspective

Joe M. Ricks, Xavier University of Louisiana; Richard Peters, Xavier University of Louisiana

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-245-4 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-246-1 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-247-8 \$85.

This book is intended to contribute model bases on a faith-inspired, biblically based perspective that is consistent with the needs of strategicorganizational leadership. We address the spiritual leadership and spirituality at work literature from a Christian perspective. We argue that it is critical for organizations to reconcile workplace spirituality with strategic thinking and business operations because religious identity is still very important in the United States, and we present a model to accomplish this reconciliation. While we are not theologians, in presenting our model we do engage in the theological discussion of the relationship between man and God particularly in the context of business. While we review the evolution of the spiritual leadership and spirituality at work literature along with the limited literature that examines these concepts from a Christian perspective, we identify significant obstacles that have thus far kept these concepts on the fringes of general management thinking and practices. After identifying the challenges associated with a Christian approach to the spirituality literature, we offer a model with four principles for Strategic Spirituality based on a Christian perspective of biblical interpretations that also offer the requisite pragmatism for strategic thinking and organizational implementation.

The four principles include:

- 1. Subsidiarity with Solidarity Subsidiarity is a principle of decentralization coming for the Catholic social tradition whereby decision-making done at the organizational level with the greatest familiarity and the individual empowerment and is moderated by solidarity or a unity of common mission.
- 2. Stewardship requires resources and opportunities be dutifully managed in order to promote sustainability and social well-being.
- 3. Support and Empowerment relates to the creation of an organization with Christian principles where Christian and Non-Christians are supported and empowered for individual growth and organizational success.
- 4. Synergy allows organizations to remain focused on their ideals but flexible in their implementation.



## Student Leadership Model for Hispanic Serving and Emerging Hispanic Serving Institutions

Norma S. Guerra, University of Texas at San Antonio; Daniel Loera, University of La Verne; Martha Enciso, California State University, Fullerton; Lorena Claeys, The University of Texas at San Antonio

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-533-2 \$52.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-534-9 \$94.99. eBook 979-8-88730-535-6 \$85.

Although empirical evidence indicates that HSIs (Hispanic Serving Institutions) are making some progress in recognizing that enhancing the racial and cultural experiences of Latino/a/x students, "Latinx-enhancing" is part of their role as institutions that enroll and serve large numbers of minoritize students (Garcia, 2019), there are still institutional gaps on prioritizing opportunities for Latino/a/x students to engage in leadership development.

Latino/a/x students often rely on informal out-of-college support systems found in their community-- comunidad, such as family and peers to thrive within college (Ceballo, 2004; Easley, et al, 2012), it is important to assist them in their development and implementation of strengths-based problem-solving communication approach (Guerra, 2015, 2016).

#### **ENDORSEMENTS:**

"This book is valuable to scholars and practitioners of higher education, especially those at minority-serving institutions invested in culturally relevant approaches to student success and asset-based development—particularly in relation to Latinx students and communities. Overall, the book paints a beautiful portrait of culturally responsive leadership that is rooted in partnership with the students we serve." — Christian A. Bracho, California State University, Long Beach

"The manuscript presents a perspective that has been untapped at HSIs- the student, student leadership and the student advocacy that is required to improve and intentionally influence HSI development. To date, no other work has been developed that addresses the role of the student in growth and servingness at HSIs." — Paloma Vargas, Oxnard College



## Vouch for This! Defunding Private Interests, Defending Public Schools

Thomas S. Poetter, Miami University

2023. Paperback 979-8-88730-441-0 \$39.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-442-7 \$49.99. eBook 979-8-88730-443-4 \$85.

Vouch for This! Defunding Private Interests, Defending Public Schools (A Call to Action) is an effort by doctoral students in Educational Leadership and their professor to understand and challenge the voucher and charter school movements in Ohio and beyond. Using a curriculum studies approach focusing on autobiographical analysis and a policy advocacy framework, students in a course on the topic shared a common reading list, storied their connections to the current movements in the field, and developed treatments of key aspects of current policy and practice in the areas of voucher and other privatizing efforts in education today as they are embodied in charter schools, homeschooling, and private school settings.

Using the tools of currere and policy advocacy as a scholarly community, the authors tackle the multi-faceted challenges and dangers posed by the neoliberal, privatizing movements taking rapid shape across our public school system, as private schools, charters, and homes chooling continue to receive significantly more and more public taxpayer funds to operate and build. The authors share what they learned about the continued demise of public education at the hands of politicians and privateers in Ohio and beyond, and what they think citizens can do to resist. Together in teams, the authors engage topics related to education and public schooling as key aspects of democratic life; the actions taken by capital interests that seize on tragedy and perceived community weakness to privatize education and villainize public schools; the greed that creates fervor and interest in "choice"; and suggest ways to take action to stem the tide.

The book's foreword is written by well-known education activist William L. Phillis, Executive Director of The Coalition for Equity and Adequacy of School Funding (Ohio E&A), whose coalition of public school districts in Ohio is challenging the constitution ality of the voucher movements with their public case, "Vouchers Hurt Ohio."



### Amplifying Management Research for the Common Good Lessons for Curious Individuals and Organizations – Insights From Practitioners in the Field

Robert H. Tiell, Psychology Resource Group; S. Charles Malka, Sullivan University

2024. Paperback 979-8-88730-527-1 \$72.99. Hardcover 979-8-88730-528-8 \$104.99. eBook 979-8-88730-529-5 \$85.

How can management research promote a more applicable and a more transparent knowledge for the benefit of individuals and organizations? Looming large over this question is the challenge of repurposing management research for improving public good. Co-edited by R. H. Tiell and S. C. Malka, the title of the book says it all - Amplifying management research for the common good: Lessons for curious individuals and organizations - Insights from practitioners in the field. In this book, we sought to bridge the chasm that separates the non-academic audience from the typically less-accessible scientific journals. We attempted to make empirical evidence more inclusive, impactful and public good relevant for the non-academic stakeholders that live and work in the broader community. For that purpose, we made available to the reader and to our chapter contributors a collection of published papers, some authored by the editors of this book, and others co-authored with other researchers. The papers cover a diverse set of business topics all of which we believe hold much relevance for management today. Providing the reader with their insights on subject matter along with lessons and practical recommendations, we sought experts in the field that can build on empirical research in various areas of management and then synthesize and broaden it through their expertise and work experience.

As a trigger, we aligned each contributor with one or two empirical papers based on their background, interests, and professional experience. Using the assigned papers as a springboard, we asked each author to identify emerging themes around which they can build their chapter. We wanted them to think of the book audience: non-academicians comprised of interested and curious individuals, managers, and their organizations. And, we wanted our authors to elaborate on practical lessons, suggestions, and recommendations that can make a difference in the lives of the book audience. Our effort resulted in a collection of chapters covering a wide range of topics from supply chain challenges in Central America, to life changing long-term effects of the pandemic, from delivery of services for mental health and suicide, to logistics capabilities pre-post Ivan in the Cayman Islands, from the new workplace, to labor market shortages, and from new workforce service pathways, and the optimization of talent, to the impact of recent recessions on the youth and the unemployed, and the assessment of C-suit level leaders. We would like to believe that the breadth of the topics covered and the amount of information being disseminated through the book chapters are meaningful, practical, and relevant to a wide audience of curious readers.

#### **ENDORSEMENTS**

"I highly recommend "Amplifying Management Research for the Common Good" to anyone interested in shaping the workplace of the future. Written by a team of experts, this book provides a compelling argument for why free and open access to research is essential for improving workforce outcomes. The authors explore how the current paywall system limits the dissemination of critical research findings and prevents practitioners and policymakers from accessing the latest insights and innovations. As we exit a global pandemic and enter a re-shaping of the world of work the nation's talent development ecosystem must innovate and scale to the need. By advocating for open access to research, the authors advance the forming of a more effective and equitable workforce development system. This book is a must-read for anyone looking to contribute to that cause."—Rick Maher, Adaptive Human Capital

"Someone once observed that a crisis is a horrible thing to waste. The essence of this advice is that a crisis will always have the potential for the wise and curious to draw lessons and extract prescriptions. Tiell and Malka have produced a book reflecting not only their curiosity and wisdom, but also their desire to help all who follow their prescriptions. The Covid-19 pandemic was a life altering crisis. We should be thankful that they have not "wasted" the crisis, thus helping us improve our personal and professional lives." — Lyle Sussman, University of Louisville

"Employers and employees have experienced an amazing number of challenges and new opportunities during the past 3 years. Pre-Pandemic employers' challenges were primarily focused on low unemployment, managing wages and uncertainty for their future workforce. Employees were primarily working "9 to 5", in an "office building" or "manufacturing facility" and possibly thinking about their futures. As our society moves toward a Post-Pandemic work environment, employers have the same Pre-Pandemic challenges, but with a workforce that has shrunk faster than anticipated and have adjusted their priorities of work/life balance and workplace preferences. Whether your responsibilities involve Supply Chain, Production, Logistics, Accounting, Finance, Training/Education, Hiring/Retaining/Firing personnel or you simply are seeking to pursue career and professional growth. Everyone has likely experienced some amount of workplace change during the past several years. The insights and perspectives shared by each author in this book are reminders of the complex business challenges employers face today and will continue to face in the foreseeable future. Thank you for compiling and sharing these insights and perspectives!" — Michael Wolf, PrideStaff Louisville

## **BACK LIST**

Title	Year	Paperback	Hardcover
Crisis, Chaos and Organizations: The Coronavirus and Lessons for Organizational Theory Daniel J. Svyantek, Auburn University Series: Research in Organizational Science	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-779-6	\$94.99 978-1-64802-780-2
<b>Design Thinking:</b> Research, Innovation, and Implementation Karen L. Sanzo, Old Dominion University; Jay Paredes Scribner, Old Dominion University; Jason A. Wheeler, Floyd County Public Schools; Kate Wolfe Maxlow, Hampton City Schools <i>Series: Transforming Education Systems</i>	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-635-5	\$94.99 978-1-64802-636-2
The Early Years of Leadership: The Journey Begins Ian Marshall, The University of the West Indies; Grace-Anne Jackman, The University of the West Indies; Denise E. Armstrong, Brock University Series: Navigating the Leadership Continuum: Connecting Theory, Research, and Practitioners' Perspectives	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-995-0	\$94.99 978-1-64802-996-7
The Future of Scholarship on Race in Organizations  Eden B. King, Rice University; Quinetta M. Roberson, Michigan State University; Mikki R. Hebl, Rice University  Series: Research in Social Issues in Management	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-841-0	\$94.99 978-1-64802-842-7
Globalization and Education: Teaching, Learning and Leading in the World Schoolhouse Jeffrey S. Brooks, Curtin University; Anthony H. Normore, California State University Dominguez Hills; Melanie C. Brooks, Edith Cowan University; Nicola Sum, Monash University Series: New Directions in Educational Leadership: Innovations in Scholarship, Teaching, and Service	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-712-3	\$94.99 978-1-64802-713-0
Imagining the Future: Historically Black Colleges and Universities - A Matter of Survival Gary B. Crosby, Saint Elizabeth University; Khalid A. White, San Jose City College; Marcus A. Chanay, B1 Ventures and Holdings, Inc.; Adriel A. Hilton, Southern University at New Orleans Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Access, Equity, and Achievement	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-850-2	\$94.99 978-1-64802-851-9
<b>Leadership:</b> Leaders, Followers, and Context James H. Dulebohn, Michigan State University; Brian Murray, University of Dallas; Dianna L. Stone, Universities of New Mexico, Albany, and Virginia Tech Series: Research in Human Resource Management	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-664-5	\$94.99 978-1-64802-665-2
Navigating Complexities in Leadership: Moving Toward Critical Hope Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University; Kerry L. Priest, Kansas State University Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-788-8	\$94.99 978-1-64802-789-5
Preparing Quality Teachers: Advances in Clinical Practice Drew Polly, UNC Charlotte; Eva Garin, Bowie State University	2022	\$99.99 978-1-64802-868-7	\$114.99 978-1-64802-869-4
R.A.C.E. Mentoring and P-12 Educators: Practitioners Contributing to Scholarship Aaron J. Griffen, DSST Public Schools Series: Research, Advocacy, Collaboration, and Empowerment Mentoring Series	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-687-4	\$94.99 978-1-64802-688-1

Rural School Turnaround and Reform: It's Hard Work! Coby V. Meyers, University of Virginia; Marlene J. Darwin, American Institutes for Research Series: Contemporary Perspectives on School Turnaround and Reform	2022	\$52.99 978-1-64802-673-7	\$94.99 978-1-64802-674-4
Who Decides?: Power, Disability, and Educational Leadership Catherine A. O'Brien, Gallaudet University; William R. Black, University of South Florida; Arnold B. Danzig, San José State University Series: Research and Theory in Educational Administration	2022	\$99.99 978-1-64802-911-0	\$114.99 978-1-64802-912-7
<b>Becoming Inclusive:</b> A Worthy Pursuit in Leadership Helen Abdali Soosan Fagan, Global Leadership Group and University of Nebraska-Lincoln	2021	\$34.5 978-1-64802-523-5	\$57.49 978-1-64802-524-2
<b>Bending the Arc Towards Justice:</b> Equity-Focused Practices for Educational Leaders Rajni Shankar-Brown, Stetson University	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-608-9	\$94.99 978-1-64802-609-6
Blessed Are Those Who Ask the Questions: What Should We Be Asking About Management, Leadership, Spirituality, and Religion in Organizations?  J. Goosby Smith, Pepperdine University; Erin D. Renslow, The Citadel Series: Contemporary Perspectives in Management Spirituality and Religion	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-430-6	\$94.99 978-1-64802-431-3
Conflict Management and Dialogue in Higher Education: 3rd Edition Nance T Algert, Texas A&M University; Carla Liau-Hing Yep, Texas A&M University; Kenita S. Rogers, Texas A&M University; Christine A. Stanley, Texas A&M University  Series: Contemporary Issues in Conflict Management and Dialogue	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-306-4	\$94.99 978-1-64802-307-1
Conflict Management and Leadership Development Using Mediation Nance T Algert, Texas A&M University Series: Contemporary Issues in Conflict Management and Dialogue	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-259-3	\$94.99 978-1-64802-260-9
<b>The Connecting Leader:</b> Serving Concurrently as a Leader and a Follower Zahira Jaser, University of Sussex Series: Leadership Horizons	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-204-3	\$94.99 978-1-64802-205-0
Educational Leadership for Social Justice and Improving High-Needs Schools: Findings from 10 Years of International Collaboration Bruce G. Barnett, University of Texas at San Antonio; Philip A. Woods, University of Hertfordshire Series: International Research on School Leadership	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-372-9	\$94.99 978-1-64802-373-6
Engaging in the Leadership Process: Identity, Capacity, and Efficacy for College Students Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University; Cameron C. Beatty, Florida State University; Erica R. Wiborg Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning	2021	\$29.89 978-1-64802-465-8	\$40.24 978-1-64802-466-5
Human Resources Management and Ethics: Responsibilities, Actions, Issues, and Experiences Ronald R. Sims, William & Mary; Sheri K. Bias, Saint Leo University Series: Contemporary Human Resource Management Issues Challenges and Opportunities	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-329-3	<b>\$94.99</b> 978-1-64802-330-9
<b>An Introduction to Professional and Executive Coaching:</b> 2nd Edition Sheila Boysen-Rotelli, Lewis University Series: Contemporary Trends in Organization Development and Change	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-250-0	\$94.99 978-1-64802-251-7

Latinas Leading Schools Melissa A Martinez, Texas State University; Sylvia Méndez-Morse, Texas Tech University Series: Hispanics in Education and Administration	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-357-6	\$94.99 978-1-64802-358-3
Leadership, Leaders and Leading Ronald R. Sims, William & Mary Series: Contemporary Human Resource Management Issues Challenges and Opportunities	2021	\$72.99 978-1-64802-348-4	\$104.99 978-1-64802-349-1
<b>Multiculturalism Still Matters in Education and Society:</b> Responding to Changing Times Festus E. Obiakor, Sunny Educational Consulting	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-552-5	\$94.99 978-1-64802-553-2
Operationalizing Culturally Relevant Leadership Learning Cameron C. Beatty, Florida State University; Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-658-4	\$94.99 978-1-64802-659-1
Organizational Behavior: An Evidence-Based Approach Fourteenth Edition Fred Luthans, University of Nebraska, Lincoln; Brett C. Luthans, Missouri Western State University; Kyle W. Luthans, University of Nebraska at Kearney	2021	\$80.49 978-1-64802-125-1	\$114.99 978-1-64802-126-8
Partnerships for Leadership Preparation and Development: Facilitators, Barriers and Models for Change Frances K. Kochan, Auburn University; Ellen H. Reames, Auburn University; Dana M. Griggs, Columbus State University Series: Dimensions of Leadership and Institutional Success: Exploring Connections and Partnerships	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-236-4	\$94.99 978-1-64802-237-1
Positive Leadership for Flourishing Schools Keith D. Walker, University of Saskatchewan; Benjamin Kutsyuruba, Queen's University; Sabre Cherkowski, University of British Columbia	2021	\$72.99 978-1-64802-384-2	\$104.99 978-1-64802-385-9
Purveyors of Change: School Leaders of Color Share Narratives of Student, School, and Community Success Judy A. Alston, Miami University; Lawrence Scott, Texas A&M University-San Antonio; Sheree N. Alexander, Atlantic City Public Schools Series: Research, Advocacy, Collaboration, and Empowerment Mentoring Series	2021	\$35.64 978-1-64802-228-9	\$70.14 978-1-64802-229-6
Re-Imagining Transformative Leadership in Teacher Education Ann E. Lopez, University of Toronto; Elsie L. Olan, University of Central Florida Series: Transformative Pedagogies in Teacher Education	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-453-5	\$94.99 978-1-64802-454-2
The School Leadership Survival Guide: What to Do When Things Go Wrong, How to Learn from Mistakes, and Why You Should Prepare for the Worst Jeffrey S. Brooks, Curtin University; Amanda Heffernan, Monash University Series: Leadership, Schools, and Change	2021	\$72.99 978-1-64802-219-7	\$104.99 978-1-64802-220-3
Shifting the Mindset: Socially Just Leadership Education Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University; Vivechkanand S. Chunoo, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-558-7	\$94.99 978-1-64802-559-4
The Talking Point: Creating an Environment for Exploring Complex Meaning 2nd Edition Thomas R. Flanagan, Institute for 21st Century Agoras; Alexander N. Christakis, Institute for 21st Century Agoras	2021	\$52.99 978-1-64802-670-6	\$94.99 978-1-64802-671-3

(Re)Building Bi/Multilingual Leaders for Socially Just Communities Soribel Genao, Queens College, City University of New York; Nakia M. Gray-Nicolas, Queens College, City University of New York Series: New Directions in Educational Leadership: Innovations in Scholarship, Teaching, and Service	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-059-9	\$94.99 978-1-64802-060-5
Anchoring Cultural Change and Organizational Change: Case Study Research Evaluation Project All Hallows College Dublin 1995-2015 Patrick McDevitt, DePaul Centre; Marjorie Fitzpatrick, All Hallows Series: Research on Religion and Education	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-154-1	\$94.99 978-1-64802-155-8
Creating and Sustaining a Collaborative Mentorship Team: A Handbook for Practice and Research Dianne M. Gut, Ohio University; Beth J. VanDerveer, Ohio University; Mary Barbara Trube, Ohio University; Pamela C. Beam, Ohio University Series: Perspectives on Mentoring	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-100-8	\$94.99 978-1-64802-101-5
Creating School Partnerships that Work: A Guide for Practice and Research Frances K. Kochan, Auburn University; Dana M. Griggs, Columbus State University Series: Dimensions of Leadership and Institutional Success: Exploring Connections and Partnerships	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-119-0	\$94.99 978-1-64802-120-6
Critical Dialogues in Higher Education Nance T Algert, Texas A&M University; Clare A. Gill, Texas A&M University Series: Contemporary Issues in Conflict Management and Dialogue	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-062-9	\$94.99 978-1-64802-063-6
<b>Culturally Competent Engagement:</b> A Mindful Approach Edward J. Brantmeier, James Madison University; Noorie K. Brantmeier, James Madison University	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-174-9	\$94.99 978-1-64802-175-6
From Discord to Harmony: Making Your Workplace Hum LaVena Wilkin, Sullivan University; Tony Belak, University of Louisville	2020	<b>\$72.99</b> 978-1-64113-984-7	\$104.99 978-1-64113-985-4
Making A Spectacle: Examining Curriculum/Pedagogy as Recovery From Political Trauma Megan Ruby, Oklahoma State University; Michelle Angelo-Rocha, University of South Florida; Mark Hickey, Oklahoma State University; Vonzell Agosto, University of South Florida Series: Curriculum and Pedagogy	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-291-3	\$94.99 978-1-64802-292-0
Mentoring as Critically Engaged Praxis: Storying the Lives and Contributions of Black Women Administrators Deirdre Cobb-Roberts, University of South Florida; Talia Esnard, University of the West Indies, Trinidad and Tobago Series: Contemporary Perspectives on the Lives of Teachers	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-210-4	\$94.99 978-1-64802-211-1
Pathways into the Political Arena: The Perspectives of Global Women Leaders Dionne Rosser-Mims, Troy University; Janet R. McNellis, Holy Family University; Juanita Johnson-Bailey, University of Georgia; Chrys Egan, Salisbury University	2020	\$72.99 978-1-64113-969-4	\$104.99 978-1-64113-970-0
A Research Perspective: Preparing Pre-Service Teachers for Academic Success across South Carolina Nan Li, Claflin University	2020	\$52.99 978-1-64802-192-3	\$94.99 978-1-64802-193-0
<b>The After-Deal:</b> What Happens After You Close A Deal? Eliane Karsaklian, University of Illinois at Chicago	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-806-2	\$94.99 978-1-64113-807-9

Anti-Corruption in Management Research and Business School Classrooms			
Agata Stachowicz-Stanusch, Silesian University of Technology, Poland; Wolfgang Amann, HEC Paris Series: Research in Management Education and Development	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-444-6	\$94.99 978-1-64113-445-3
<b>Braided Organizations:</b> Designing Augmented Human-Centric Processes to Enhance Performance and Innovation Michel Zarka, Theano Advisors; Elena Kochanovskaya, Theano Advisors; William Pasmore, Columbia University	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-555-9	\$94.99 978-1-64113-556-6
The Contemporary Superintendent: (R)Evolutionary Leadership in an Era of Reform Meredith Mountford, Florida Atlantic University; Leigh Ellen Wallace, University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee Series: Research on the Superintendency	2019	\$52.99 9781641135245	\$94.99 9781641135252
Convictions of Conscience: How Voices From the Margins Inform Public Actions and Educational Leadership Brenda J. McMahon, The University of North Carolina at Charlotte; Lisa R. Merriweather, University of North Carolina at Charlotte Series: Issues in the Research, Theory, Policy, and Practice of Urban Education	2019	\$52.99 9781641136440	\$94.99 9781641136457
The Dialogical Challenge of Leadership Development Rob Koonce, Creighton University and Can We Communicate; Rens van Loon, Tilburg University and & Dialogue Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Development	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-567-2	\$94.99 978-1-64113-568-9
Educational Leadership, Culture, and Success in High-Need Schools Elizabeth T. Murakami, University of North Texas; David Gurr, University of Melbourne, Australia; Ross Notman, University of Otago, New Zealand Series: International Research on School Leadership	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-501-6	\$94.99 978-1-64113-502-3
Leadership for School Improvement: Reflection and Renewal Cherie B. Gaines Series: Leadership for School Improvement	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-602-0	\$94.99 978-1-64113-603-7
<b>Leading in Change:</b> Implications of School Diversification for School Leadership Preparation in England and the United States Valerie A. Storey, University of Central Florida	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-549-8	\$94.99 978-1-64113-550-4
The Life of Russian Business: (Re)cognizing, (Re)activating and (Re)configuring Institutions Tomas Casas i Klett, University of St. Gallen, SKOLKOVO MSM; Yuliya Ponomareva, ESADE Business School, SKOLKOVO MSM	2019	\$52.99 9781641134507	\$94.99 9781641134514
The Only Constant in HRM Today is Change Dianna L. Stone, Universities of New Mexico, Albany, and Virginia Tech; James H. Dulebohn, Michigan State University Series: Research in Human Resource Management	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-611-2	\$94.99 978-1-64113-612-9
A Practical Guide for edTPA Implementation: Lessons From the Field Lisa Barron, Austin Peay State University	2019	<b>\$72.99</b> 978-1-64113-815-4	\$104.99 978-1-64113-816-1
Running with Scissors: Leading in Uncertainty Jennifer Moss Breen, Creighton University; Haytham Abduljawad, Knowledge to Power Consulting; Jacqueline N. Font-Guzmán, Creighton University Series: Contemporary Perspectives in Business Leadership	2019	\$52.99 9781641137096	\$94.99 9781641137102

School Principals in Mexico: Cases of Leadership Success Carmen Celina Torres Arcadia, Tecnológico de Monterrey; Norma Guadalupe Pesqueira, Red de Investigación en Gestión Educativa Investigación Educativa; Elizabeth T. Murakami, University of North Texas Series: International Research on School Leadership	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-891-8	\$94.99 978-1-64113-892-5
School Turnaround in Secondary Schools: Possibilities, Complexities, & Sustainability Coby V. Meyers, University of Virginia; Marlene J. Darwin, American Institutes for Research Series: Contemporary Perspectives on School Turnaround and Reform	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-873-4	\$94.99 978-1-64113-874-1
Thinking to Transform: Reflection in Leadership Learning Jillian M. Volpe White, Florida State University; Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University; Maritza Torres, University of Central Florida Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-821-5	\$94.99 978-1-64113-822-2
Thinking to Transform Companion Manual: Facilitating Reflection in Leadership Learning Jillian M. Volpe White, Florida State University; Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University; Maritza Torres, University of Central Florida Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning	2019	\$52.99 978-1-64113-894-9	\$94.99 978-1-64113-895-6
Who Controls the Preparation of Education Administrators?  Arnold B. Danzig, San José State University; William R. Black, University or South Florida  Series: Research and Theory in Educational Administration	2019	<b>\$72.99</b> 9781641136938	\$104.99 9781641136945
Across the Domains: Examining Best Practices in Mentoring Public School Educators throughout the Professional Journey Andrea M. Kent, University of South Alabama; André M. Green, University of South Alabama Series: Perspectives on Mentoring	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-104-9	\$94.99 978-1-64113-105-6
Asia Pacific Education: Leadership, Governance and Administration Venesser Fernandes, Monash University; Philip Wing Keung Chan, Monash University Series: Leadership, Schools, and Change	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-521-4	\$94.99 978-1-64113-522-1
<b>Beyond Marginality:</b> Understanding the Intersection of Race, Ethnicity, Gender and Difference in Educational Leadership Research Elizabeth T. Murakami, University of North Texas; Hollie J. Mackey, The University of Oklahoma	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-216-9	\$94.99 978-1-64113-217-6
Changing the Narrative: Socially Just Leadership Education Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University; Vivechkanand S. Chunoo, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-335-7	\$94.99 978-1-64113-336-4
Connect the Dots: How to Build, Nurture, and Leverage Your Network to Achieve Your Personal and Professional Goals Inga Carboni, College of William & Mary	2018	\$34.49 9781641133661	\$68.99 9781641133678
Global Issues and Talent Development: Perspectives from Countries Around the World Khali Dirani, Texas A&M University; Fredrick. M. Nafukho, Texas A&M University; Beverly Irby, Texas A&M University Series: International Higher Education	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-408-8	\$94.99 978-1-64113-409-5
Improving Instruction Through Supervision, Evaluation, and Professional Development: Second Edition Michael DiPaola, The College of William and Mary; Charles A. Wagner, The College of William & Mary	2018	\$72.99 9781641131667	\$104.99 9781641131674

International Perspectives on Leading Low-Performing Schools Coby V. Meyers, University of Virginia; Marlene J. Darwin, American Institutes for Research Series: Contemporary Perspectives on School Turnaround and Reform	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-343-2	\$94.99 978-1-64113-344-9
An Introduction to Professional and Executive Coaching Sheila Boysen-Rotelli, Lewis University Series: Contemporary Trends in Organization Development and Change	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-254-1	\$94.99 978-1-64113-255-8
Latino Educational Leadership: Serving Latino Communities and Preparing Latinx Leaders Across the P-20 Pipeline Cristóbal Rodriguez, Howard University; Melissa A Martinez, Texas State University; Fernando Valle, Texas Tech University	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-355-5	\$94.99 978-1-64113-356-2
Leading from a Feminist Soul Catherine E. Hackney, Kent State University Series: Research on Women and Education	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-495-8	\$94.99 978-1-64113-496-5
Models of Success: How Historically Black Colleges and Universities Survive the Economic Recession Shametrice Davis, California State University, Long Beach; Walter M. Kimbrough, Dillard University Series: Contemporary Perspectives in Race and Ethnic Relations	2018	\$52.99 9781681239910	\$94.99 9781681239927
<b>More Than a Mentoring Program:</b> Attacking Institutional Racism Graig R. Meyer, The Equity Collaborative; George W. Noblit, University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill Series: Perspectives on Mentoring	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-248-0	\$94.99 978-1-64113-249-7
More Women on Boards: An International Perspective Lynne E. Devnew, University of Phoenix; Marlene Janzen Le Ber, Brescia University College; Mariateresa Torchia, International University of Monaco; Ronald J. Burke, York University Series: Women and Leadership	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-405-7	\$94.99 978-1-64113-406-4
<b>Reflections of a Rookie Dean:</b> Lessons from the First Year Prentice T. Chandler, Austin Peay State University	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-498-9	\$94.99 978-1-64113-499-6
The Role of Leadership Educators: Transforming Learning Kathy L. Guthrie, Florida State University; Daniel M. Jenkins, University of Southern Maine Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Leadership Learning	2018	\$52.99 9781641130981	\$94.99 9781641130998
Rural Turnaround Leadership Development: The Power of Partnerships Ellen H. Reames, Auburn University Series: Dimensions of Leadership and Institutional Success: Exploring Connections and Partnerships	2018	\$52.99 978-1-64113-291-6	\$94.99 978-1-64113-292-3
Seeking Challenge in the Career S. Gayle Baugh, University of West Florida; Sherry E. Sullivan, Bowling Green State University Series: Research in Careers	2018	\$52.99 9781641131896	\$94.99 9781641131902
Systemic Organization Development Ralph Grossmann, Executive Education, Estonian Business School; Klaus Scala, University of Graz, Austria; Günther Bauer, Corporation CEO	2018	\$45.99 978-1-64113-311-1	\$68.99 978-1-64113-312-8
<b>Advanced Leadership Insights:</b> How to Lead People and Organizations to Ultimate Success Wolfgang Amann, HEC Paris; Katja Kruckeberg, International Leadership Consultant	2017	\$52.99 9781681238166	\$94.99 9781681238173
Apocalyptic Leadership in Education: Facing an Unsustainable World from Where We Stand Vachel W. Miller, Appalachian State University Series: Transforming Education for the Future	2017	\$52.99 9781681238340	\$94.99 9781681238357

Corporate Social Irresponsibility: Individual Behaviors and Organizational Practices Agata Stachowicz-Stanusch, Silesian University of Technology, Poland; Wolfgang Amann, HEC Paris; Gianluigi Mangia, University of Naples Federico II Series: Contemporary Perspectives in Corporate Social Performance and Policy	2017	\$52.99 9781681238067	\$94.99 9781681238074
Corporate Yoga: A Primer for Sustainable and Humanistic Leadership Shiv Tripathi, CMR University, Bangalore, India; Wolfgang Amann, HEC Paris	2017	\$28.74 978-1-64113-014-1	\$57.49 978-1-64113-015-8
<b>Educational Leadership and Music:</b> Lessons for Tomorrow's School Leaders Terri N. Watson, The City College of New York; Jeffrey S. Brooks, Curtin	2017	\$52.99	\$94.99
University; Floyd D. Beachum, Lehigh University Series: New Directions in Educational Leadership: Innovations in Scholarship, Teaching, and Service	2017	9781681238555	9781681238562
Enduring Myths That Inhibit School Turnaround Coby V. Meyers, University of Virginia; Marlene J. Darwin, American Institutes for Research Series: Contemporary Perspectives on School Turnaround and Reform	2017	\$52.99 9781681238876	\$94.99 9781681238883
The First 100 Days in the Main Office: Transforming A School Culture Alan Jones	2017	\$52.99 978-1-64113-146-9	\$94.99 978-1-64113-147-6
Gender, Communication, and the Leadership Gap Carolyn M. Cunningham, Gonzaga University; Heather M. Crandall, Gonzaga University; Alexa M. Dare, University of Portland Series: Women and Leadership	2017	\$52.99 9781681239941	\$94.99 9781681239958
A Global Perspective of Social Justice Leadership for School Principals Pamela S. Angelle, The University of Tennessee	2017	\$52.99 9781681238739	\$94.99 9781681238746
A Guide to College Success for Post-traditional Students Henry S. Merrill Series: Adult Learning in Professional, Organizational, and Community Settings	2017	\$52.99 978-1-68123-917-0	\$94.99 978-1-68123-918-7
It Can Be Done in Government: An Approach for Improving Efficiency in the Public Sector Stanford E. Ford, Enhanced Management Systems, LLC; Deborah A. Martel; Thomas W. Olliff; Dianne A. Wright, Barry University	2017	\$52.99 9781681237824	\$94.99 9781681237831
Leadership for Learning: The New Challenge in Early Childhood Education and Care Per Tore Granrusten, Queen Maud University College; Kjell-Åge Gotvassli, Queen Maud University College and Nord University; Ole Fredrik Lillemyr, Queen Maud University College; Kari Hoås Moen, Queen Maud University College	2017	\$52.99 9781641131605	\$94.99 9781641131612
Leadership Matters in the Education of Students with Special Needs in the 21st Century			
Festus E. Obiakor, Sunny Educational Consulting; Tachelle Banks, Cleveland State University; Anthony F. Rotatori, Saint Xavier University; Cheryl Utley, Chicago State University  Series: Contemporary Perspectives in Special Education	2017	\$52.99 978-1-64113-008-0	\$94.99 978-1-64113-009-7
Leading Diversity in the 21st Century Terri A. Scandura, University of Miami; Edwin Mouriño, Rollins College	2017	\$52.99 9781681238760	\$94.99 9781681238777

Organizational Social Irresponsibility: Tools and Theoretical Insights Agata Stachowicz-Stanusch, Silesian University of Technology, Poland; Gianluigi Mangia, University of Naples Federico II; Adele Caldarelli, University of Naples Federico II; Wolfgang Amann, HEC Paris Series: Contemporary Perspectives in Corporate Social Performance and Policy	2017	\$52.99 9781681237589	\$94.99 9781681237596
Powerful Multicultural Essays For Innovative Educators And Leaders: Optimizing 'Hearty' Conversations Festus E. Obiakor, Sunny Educational Consulting	2017	\$52.99 978-1-64113-085-1	\$94.99 978-1-64113-086-8
Radical Thoughts on Ethical Leadership Carole L. Jurkiewicz, University of Massachusetts Boston; Robert A. Giacalone, Texas State University Series: Ethics in Practice	2017	\$52.99 9781681239880	\$94.99 9781681239897
Restorative Practice Meets Social Justice: Un-Silencing the Voices of "At-Promise" Student Populations Anthony H. Normore, California State University Dominguez Hills; Antonia Issa Lahera, California State University Dominguez Hills Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2017	\$52.99 9781681237275	\$94.99 9781681237282
Theorizing Women & Leadership: New Insights & Contributions from Multiple Perspectives Julia Storberg-Walker, George Washington University; Paige Haber-Curran, Texas State University Series: Women and Leadership	2017	\$52.99 9781681236827	\$94.99 9781681236834
When a New Leader Takes Over: Toward Ethical Turnarounds Ronald R. Sims, William & Mary Series: Contemporary Human Resource Management Issues Challenges and Opportunities	2017	<b>\$72.99</b> 9781681239439	\$104.99 9781681239446
Working Together: Enhancing Urban Educator Quality Through School-University Partnerships Diane Yendol-Hoppey, University of North Florida; Deborah Shanley, Brooklyn College – CUNY; Darby C. Delane, Alachua County Public Schools; David T. Hoppey, University of North Florida Series: Advances in Teacher Education	2017	\$52.99 9781681237305	\$94.99 9781681237312
<b>Brown-Eyed Leaders of the Sun:</b> A Portrait of Latina/o Educational Leaders Frank Hernandez, University of Texas of the Permian Basin; Elizabeth T. Murakami, Texas A&M University-San Antonio	2016	\$52.99 9781681234496	\$94.99 9781681234502
Catholic School Leadership Anthony J. Dosen, DePaul University, Chicago; Barbara S. Rieckhoff, DePaul University Series: Research on Religion and Education	2016	\$52.99 9781681232713	\$94.99 9781681232720
Colluding, Colliding, and Contending with Norms of Whiteness Jennifer L. S. Chandler, Arizona State University Series: Urban Education Studies Series	2016	\$52.99 9781681236919	\$94.99 9781681236926
The Cruciform Faculty: The Making of a Christian Professor Mark H. Heinemann, Dallas Theological Seminary; James R. Estep, Lincoln Christian University; Mark A. Maddix, Point Loma Nazarene University; Octavio J. Esqueda, Biola University	2016	\$22.99 9781681236797	\$57.49 9781681236803
Envisioning a Critical Race Praxis in K-12 Education Through Counter-Storytelling Tyson E.J. Marsh, University of New Mexico; Natasha N. Croom, Iowa State University Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2016	\$52.99 9781681234083	\$94.99 9781681234090

Envisioning Critical Race Praxis in Higher Education Through			
Counter-Storytelling Natasha N. Croom, Iowa State University; Tyson E.J. Marsh, University of New Mexico Serios: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2016	\$52.99 9781681234052	\$94.99 9781681234069
Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice  Executive Ethics II: Ethical Dilemmas and Challenges for the C Suite, 2nd			
Edition	2016	\$72.99 9781681235387	\$104.99 9781681235394
Ronald R. Sims, William & Mary; Scott A. Quatro, Covenant College <b>Gender, Media, and Organization:</b> Challenging Mis(s)Representations of			
Women Leaders and Managers Carole Elliott, University of Roehampton; Valerie Stead, Lancaster University, UK; Sharon Mavin, University of Roehampton; Jannine Williams, University of Bradford, UK Series: Women and Leadership	2016	\$52.99 9781681235325	\$94.99 9781681235332
Identity Intersectionalities, Mentoring, and Work–Life (Im)Balance: Educators (Re)Negotiate the Personal, Professional, and Political			
Katherine Cumings Mansfield, Virginia Commonwealth University; Anjalé D. Welton, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign; Pei-Ling Lee, The University of Texas at Austin Series: Work-Life Balance	2016	\$52.99 9781681235554	\$94.99 9781681235561
<b>Leadership:</b> Learning, Teaching, and Practice Autumn Cyprès, St. John's University, New York City Series: Leadership, Schools, and Change	2016	\$52.99 9781681237121	\$94.99 9781681237138
Leading Schools in Challenging Times: Eye to the Future Bruce Anthony Jones, University of Houston; Anthony Rolle, University of Houston Series: Educational Policy in the 21st Century: Opportunities, Challenges and Solutions	2016	\$52.99 9781681233673	\$94.99 9781681233680
Virtual Teams in Higher Education: A Handbook for Students and			
Teachers Madelyn Flammia, University of Central Florida; Yvonne Cleary, University of Limerick; Darina M. Slattery, University of Limerick	2016	\$52.99 978-1-68123-262-1	\$94.99 978-1-68123-263-8
Working (With/out) the System: Educational Leadership, Micropolitics			
and Social Justice James Ryan, Ontario Institute for Studies in Education; Denise E. Armstrong, Brock University Series: Issues in the Research, Theory, Policy, and Practice of Urban Education	2016	\$52.99 9781681232249	\$94.99 9781681232256
Abriendo Puertas, Cerrando Heridas (Opening doors, closing wounds): Latinas/os Finding Work-Life Balance in Academia Frank Hernandez, University of Texas of the Permian Basin; Elizabeth Murakami-Ramalho, University of Texas at San Antonio; Gloria M. Rodriguez, UC Davis Series: Work-Life Balance	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-064-1	\$94.99 978-1-68123-065-8
Authentic Personal Brand Coaching: Entrepreneurial Leadership Brand Coaching for Sustainable High Performance Hubert K. Rampersad, President at TPS International Inc. and Personal Branding University, Miami Beach, USA	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-021-4	\$94.99 978-1-68123-022-1
<b>Better Principals, Better Schools:</b> What Star Principals Know, Believe, and Do			
Delia Stafford, Haberman Educational Foundation; Valerie Hill-Jackson, Texas A&M University  Series: Urban Education Studies Series	2015	\$40.24 9781681233642	\$86.24 9781681233659

Challenges and Opportunities of Educational Leadership Research and Practice: The State of the Field and Its Multiple Futures Alex J. Bowers, Teachers College, Columbia University; Alan R. Shoho, University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee; Bruce G. Barnett, University of Texas at San Antonio Series: International Research on School Leadership	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-274-4	\$94.99 978-1-68123-275-1
Democratizing Leadership: Counter-hegemonic Democracy in Communities, Organizations and Institutions Mike Klein, University of St. Thomas Series: Counter-Hegemonic Democracy and Social Change	2015	\$52.99 9781681233338	\$94.99 9781681233345
Emerging Web 3.0/Semantic Web Applications in Higher Education: Growing Personalization and Wider Interconnections in Learning Charles Wankel, St. John's University, New York; Agata Stachowicz-Stanusch, Silesian University of Technology, Poland Series: Research in Management Education and Development	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-146-4	<b>\$94.99</b> 978-1-68123-147-1
Ethics and Risk Management Lina Svedin, University of Utah Series: Ethics in Practice	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-093-1	\$94.99 978-1-68123-094-8
Immigration and Schooling: Redefining the 21st Century America Touorizou Hervé Somé, Ripon College; Pierre W. Orelus, New Mexico State University Series: Critical Constructions: Studies on Education and Society	2015	\$52.99 9781623968922	\$94.99 9781623968939
Inclusive Practices and Social Justice Leadership for Special Populations in Urban Settings: A Moral Imperative M.C. Kate Esposito, California State University Dominguez Hills; Anthony H. Normore, California State University Dominguez Hills Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-107-5	\$94.99 978-1-68123-108-2
Indigenous Spiritualities at Work: Transforming the Spirit of Enterprise Chellie Spiller, University of Auckland; Rachel Wolfgramm, University of Auckland Series: Advances in Workplace Spirituality: Theory, Research and Application	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-155-6	\$94.99 978-1-68123-156-3
Joined-up History: New Directions in History Education Research Arthur Chapman, University College London; Arie Wilschut, Amsterdam University of Professional Education Series: International Review of History Education	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-032-0	\$94.99 978-1-68123-033-7
Leadership and School Quality Michael DiPaola, The College of William and Mary; Wayne K. Hoy, The Ohio State University Series: Research and Theory in Educational Administration	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-038-2	\$94.99 978-1-68123-039-9
<b>Leading with Character - 2nd Edition:</b> Stories of Valor and Virtue and the Principles They Teach John J. Sosik, Pennsylvania State University	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-013-9	\$94.99 978-1-68123-014-6
On the High Wire: Education Professors Walk Between Work and Parenting George Theoharis, Syracuse University; Sharon Dotger, Syracuse University Series: Work-Life Balance	2015	\$52.99 9781623969271	\$94.99 9781623969288

The Phenomenon of Obama and the Agenda for Education - 2nd Edition: Can Hope (Still)Audaciously Trump Neoliberalism? Paul R. Carr, Université du Québec en Outaouais; Brad J. Porfilio, Seattle University Series: Critical Constructions: Studies on Education and Society	2015	\$72.99 9781623968328	\$104.99 9781623968335
Polling Students for School Improvement and Reform Paris S. Strom, Auburn University; Robert D. Strom, Arizona State University Series: Lifespan Learning	2015	\$52.99 9781681233536	\$94.99 9781681233543
<b>The Pursuit of Sustainability:</b> Creating Business Value through Strategic Leadership, Holistic Perspectives, and Exceptional Performance David L. Rainey, Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute; Robert J. Araujo, Sikorsky Aircraft Corporation	2015	\$52.99 9781623968779	\$94.99 9781623968786
Refractions of Mathematics Education: Festschrift for Eva Jablonka Christer Bergsten, Linkoepings Universitet, Sweden; Bharath Sriraman, University of Montana Series: Cognition, Equity & Society: International Perspectives	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-029-0	\$94.99 978-1-68123-030-6
The Socio-Economic Approach to Management Revisited: The Evolving Nature of SEAM in the 21st Century Anthony F. Buono, Bentley University; Henri Savall, ISEOR and Jean Moulin University Series: Research in Management Consulting	2015	\$72.99 978-1-68123-161-7	\$104.99 978-1-68123-162-4
Urban Educational Leadership for Social Justice: International Perspectives Jeffrey S. Brooks, Curtin University; Melanie C. Brooks, Edith Cowan University Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-176-1	\$94.99 978-1-68123-177-8
Women and Leadership around the World Susan R. Madsen, Utah Valley University; Faith Wambura Ngunjiri, Concordia College, MN; Karen A. Longman, Azusa Pacific University; Cynthia Cherrey, International Leadership Association Series: Women and Leadership	2015	\$52.99 978-1-68123-149-5	\$94.99 978-1-68123-150-1
Women as Global Leaders Faith Wambura Ngunjiri, Concordia College, MN; Susan R. Madsen, Utah Valley University Series: Women and Leadership	2015	\$52.99 9781623969646	\$94.99 9781623969653
Adolescents In The Internet Age, 2nd Edition: Teaching And Learning From Them Paris S. Strom, Auburn University; Robert D. Strom, Arizona State University Series: Lifespan Learning	2014	\$72.99 9781623967628	\$104.99 9781623967635
Advances in Authentic and Ethical Leadership Linda L. Neider, University of Miami; Chester A. Schriesheim, University of Miami Series: Research in Management	2014	\$52.99 9781623967208	\$94.99 9781623967215
Beyond Tears, Tirades, and Tantrums: Clinical Simulations for School Leader Development Benjamin H. Dotger, Syracuse University's School of Education	2014	\$52.99 9781623965716	\$94.99 9781623965723

Beyond The Pride and The Privilege: The Stories of Doctoral Students and Work-Life Balance Agustina Purnamasari, Iowa State University; Genise Henry, University of Texas at Austin; Chinasa Ordu, Kent State University; Edna Martinez, The University of Texas at El Paso Series: Work-Life Balance	2014	\$52.99 9781623969066	\$94.99 9781623969073
Caring Leadership in Turbulent Times: Tackling Neoliberal Education Reform Mary G. Green, Acadia University Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2014	\$52.99 9781623967291	\$94.99 9781623967307
Clinical Simulations for School Leader Development: A Companion Manual for School Leaders Benjamin H. Dotger, Syracuse University's School of Education	2014	\$22.99 9781623965747	\$45.99 9781623965754
Continuing to Disrupt the Status Quo?: New and Young Women Professors of Educational Leadership Whitney Sherman Newcomb, Virginia Commonwealth University Series: New Directions in Educational Leadership: Innovations in Scholarship, Teaching, and Service	2014	\$52.99 978-1-62396-640-9	\$94.99 978-1-62396-641-6
Curriculum and Teaching Dialogue: Vol. 16 # 1 & 2 David J. Flinders, Indiana University; P. Bruce Uhrmacher, University of Denver; Christy M. Moroye, University of Northern Colorado Series: Curriculum & Teaching Dialogue	2014	\$52.99 9781623968069	\$94.99 9781623968076
Educational Leadership for Ethics and Social Justice: Views from the Social Sciences Anthony H. Normore, California State University Dominguez Hills; Jeffrey S. Brooks, University of Idaho Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2014	\$52.99 9781623965358	\$94.99 9781623965365
Emerging Perspectives on Gesture and Embodiment in Mathematics Laurie D. Edwards, St. Mary's College of California; Francesca Ferrara, Università di Torino, Italy; Deborah Moore-Russo, SUNY, University at Buffalo Series: Cognition, Equity & Society: International Perspectives	2014	\$52.99 9781623965532	\$94.99 9781623965549
Ethical Leadership and the Community College: Paradigms, Decision-Making, and Praxis J. Luke Wood, Sacramento State University; Carlos Nevarez, California State University, Sacramento Series: Transformative Leadership in Postsecondary Education	2014	\$52.99 9781623968090	\$94.99 9781623968106
Facilitating the Socio-Economic Approach to Management: Results of the First SEAM Conference in North America Henri Savall, ISEOR and Jean Moulin University; John Conbere, University of St. Thomas; Alla Heorhiadi, University of St. Thomas; Vincent Cristallini, ISEOR; Anthony F. Buono, Bentley University Series: Research in Management Consulting	2014	\$52.99 9781623966676	\$94.99 9781623966683
From Policy to Practice: Sustainable Innovations in School Leadership Preparation and Development Karen L. Sanzo, Old Dominion University Series: UCEA Leadership Series	2014	\$52.99 9781623967833	\$94.99 9781623967840
<b>Full-Spectrum Strategic Leadership:</b> Being on the Cutting Edge through Innovative Solutions, Integrated Systems, and Enduring Relationships David L. Rainey, Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute	2014	\$52.99 9781623966492	\$94.99 9781623966508

Internationalizing Teacher Education for Social Justice: Theory, Research, and Practice Suniti Sharma, Saint Joseph's University; JoAnn Phillion, Purdue University; Jubin Rahatzad, Purdue University; Hannah L. Sasser, Purdue University Series: Research for Social Justice: Personal~Passionate~Participatory Inquiry	2014	\$52.99 9781623966041	\$94.99 9781623966058
<b>Mentoring for the Professions:</b> Orienting Toward the Future Aimee Howley, Ohio University; Mary Barbara Trube, Ohio University Series: Perspectives on Mentoring	2014	\$52.99 9781623968359	\$94.99 9781623968366
Millennial Spring: Designing the Future of Organizations Miram Grace, The Boeing Company; George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired) Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2014	\$28.74 9781623967444	\$57.49 9781623967451
<b>Optimizing Talent Workbook:</b> Building an Unbeatable Talent Brand Linda D. Sharkey; Sarah McArthur	2014	\$29.89 978-1-62396-709-3	
Organizational Ethics and Stakeholder Well-Being in the Business Environment Sean Valentine, University ofNorth Dakota Series: Ethics in Practice	2014	\$52.99 9781623966348	\$94.99 9781623966355
Perspectives and Provocations in Early Childhood Education Volume			
3 Carol Branigan Felderman, American University; Brian Kissel, University of North Carolina, Charlotte; Kindel Nash, University of Missouri, Kansas City Series: Early Childhood Education Assembly	2014	\$52.99 9781623968984	\$94.99 9781623968991
School Leadership in a Diverse Society: Helping Schools Prepare All Students for Success Carlos R. McCray, Fordham University; Floyd D. Beachum, Lehigh University  Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2014	\$52.99 9781623965297	\$94.99 9781623965303
Share, Don't Take the Lead Craig L. Pearce, Deloitte Leadership Institute, Ozyegin University; Charles C. Manz, University of Massachusetts-Amherst; Henry P. Sims, University of Maryland-College Park	2014	\$28.74 9781623964757	\$57.49 9781623964764
Shifting to Fit: The Politics of Black and White Identity in School Leadership Carol A. Mullen, Virginia Tech; Kim Robertson Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2014	\$52.99 9781623966614	\$94.99 9781623966621
Uncovering the Cultural Dynamics in Mentoring Programs and Relationships: Enhancing Practice and Research Frances K. Kochan, Auburn University; Andrea M. Kent, University of South Alabama; André M. Green, University of South Alabama Series: Perspectives on Mentoring	2014	\$52.99 9781623968519	\$94.99 9781623968526
Using Data in Schools to Inform Leadership and Decision Making Alex J. Bowers, Teachers College, Columbia University; Alan R. Shoho, University of Texas at San Antonio; Bruce G. Barnett, University of Texas at San Antonio Series: International Research on School Leadership	2014	\$52.99 9781623967864	\$94.99 9781623967871
Why did Anticorruption Policy Fail?: A Study of Anticorruption Policy Implementation Failure in Indonesia Roby Arya Brata Series: Research in Public Management	2014	\$52.99 9781623967802	\$94.99 9781623967819

Women and Leadership in Higher Education Karen A. Longman, Azusa Pacific University; Susan R. Madsen, Utah Valley University Series: Women and Leadership	2014	\$40.58 9781623968199	\$75.89 9781623968205
Women Interrupting, Disrupting, and Revolutionizing Educational Policy and Practice Whitney Sherman Newcomb, Virginia Commonwealth University; Katherine Cumings Mansfield, Virginia Commonwealth University Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2014	\$52.99 9781623967031	\$94.99 9781623967048
Anti-Racist School Leadership: Toward Equity in Education for America's Students Introduction Jeffrey S. Brooks, University of Idaho; Noelle Witherspoon-Arnold, University of Missouri-Columbia Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2013	\$52.99 9781623962210	\$94.99 9781623962227
Authentic Leadership: An Engaged Discussion of LGBTQ Work as Culturally Relevant Lemuel W. Watson, Kinsey Institute, Indiana University; Joshua Moon Johnson, University of California at Santa Barbara	2013	\$52.99 9781623962593	\$94.99 9781623962609
Challenging Status Quo Retrenchment: New Directions in Critical Research Tricia M. Kress, The University of Massachusetts Boston; Curry Malott, West Chester University of Pennsylvania; Brad J. Porfilio, Lewis University in Romeoville, IL Series: Critical Constructions: Studies on Education and Society	2013	\$52.99 9781623960490	\$94.99 9781623960506
Confronting Racism in Higher Education: Problems and Possibilities for Fighting Ignorance, Bigotry and Isolation Jeffrey S. Brooks, University of Idaho; Noelle Witherspoon-Arnold, University of Missouri-Columbia Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2013	\$52.99 9781623961565	\$94.99 9781623961572
Courageous Pedagogy: Enacting Critical Science Education Andrew Gilbert, Royal Melbourne Institute of Technology Series: Critical Constructions: Studies on Education and Society	2013	\$52.99 9781623960674	\$94.99 9781623960681
Crises Of Identifying: Negotiating And Mediating Race, Gender, And Disability Within Family And Schools Dymaneke D. Mitchell, National Louis University Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2013	\$52.99 9781623960919	\$94.99 9781623960926
Cultural Competence in America's Schools: Leadership, Engagement and Understanding Bruce Anthony Jones, University of South Florida; Edwin J. Nichols, Nicolas & Associuates, Inc. Series: Educational Policy in the 21st Century: Opportunities, Challenges and Solutions	2013	\$52.99 9781623961749	\$94.99 9781623961756
Curriculum and Teaching Dialogue: Vol. 14 #1 & 2 David J. Flinders, Indiana University; P. Bruce Uhrmacher, University of Denver Series: Curriculum & Teaching Dialogue	2013	\$52.99 9781623960223	\$94.99 9781623960230
Curriculum and Teaching Dialogue: Vol. 15 # 1 & 2 David J. Flinders, Indiana University; P. Bruce Uhrmacher, University of Denver; Christy M. Moroye, University of Northern Colorado Series: Curriculum & Teaching Dialogue	2013	\$52.99 9781623964306	\$94.99 9781623964313

The Dynamics and Challenges of Tetranormalization Henri Savall, ISEOR and Jean Moulin University; Veronique Zardet, ISEOR and Jean Moulin University Series: Research in Management Consulting	2013	\$52.99 9781623962807	\$94.99 9781623962814
<b>Educational Leadership:</b> Building Bridges Among Ideas, Schools, And Nations Christa Boske, Kent State University Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2013	\$72.99 978-1-61735-989-7	\$104.99 978-1-61735-990-3
Ethics Training in Action: An Examination of Issues, Techniques, and Development Leslie E. Sekerka, Menlo College Series: Ethics in Practice	2013	\$52.99 9781623964634	\$94.99 9781623964641
Exploring the Professional Identity of Management Consultants Anthony F. Buono, Bentley University; Léon de Caluwé, Vrije Universiteit; Annemieke Stoppelenburg, Tilburg University and SIOO Series: Research in Management Consulting	2013	\$52.99 978-1-62396-171-8	\$94.99 978-1-62396-172-5
Great Leaders Equal Great Schools: Alliances and Discourse for Educational Reform Autumn Cyprès, University of Tennessee Series: Leadership, Schools, and Change	2013	\$52.99 9781623960131	\$94.99 9781623960148
History Education and the Construction of National Identities Mario Carretero, Universidad Autónoma de Madrid; Mikel Asensio, Universidad Autónoma de Madrid; María Rodríguez-Moneo, Universidad Autónoma de Madrid Series: International Review of History Education	2013	\$52.84 978-1-61735-935-4	\$98.84 978-1-61735-936-1
Improving Employee Health and Well Being Ana Maria Rossi, International Stress Management Association; James A. Meurs, University of Mississippi; Pamela L. Perrewé, Florida State University Series: Stress and Quality of Working Life	2013	\$52.99 9781623965174	\$94.99 9781623965181
Improving Instruction Through Supervision, Evaluation, and Professional Development Michael DiPaola, The College of William and Mary; Wayne K. Hoy, The Ohio State University	2013	\$52.99 9781623964788	\$94.99 9781623964795
Leadership Learning for the Future Klaus Scala, University of Graz, Austria; Ralph Grossmann, University of Klagenfurt, Austria; Marlies Lenglachner, Corporate Development Lenglachner & Partner, Vienna; Kurt Mayer, REFLACT - Sustainable Organization Development Series: Research in Management Education and Development	2013	\$52.99 9781623964603	\$94.99 9781623964610
Learning to Learn with Integrative Learning Technologies (ILT): A Practical Guide for Academic Success (Chinese Edition) Anastasia Kitsantas, George Mason University; Nada Dabbagh, George Mason University	2013	\$52.99 9781623962241	\$94.99 9781623962258
Liminal Spaces and Call for Praxis(ing) Miryam Espinosa-Dulanto, Valdosta State University; David L. Humpal, Independent Researcher; Leilya Pitre, Lousiana State University; Jolanta Smolen Santana, Oregon State University Series: Curriculum and Pedagogy	2013	\$52.99 9781623964245	\$94.99 9781623964252

Management of Team Leadership in Extreme Context: Defending Our Homeland, Protecting Our First Responders George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired); Joan A. Graen, Graen and Associates Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2013	\$52.99 9781623960995	\$94.99 9781623961008
Mathematics Teacher Education in the Public Interest: Equity and Social Justice Laura J. Jacobsen, Radford University; Jean Mistele, Radford University; Bharath Sriraman, University of Montana Series: Cognition, Equity & Society: International Perspectives	2013	\$52.99 9781617359682	\$94.99 9781617359699
Perspectives and Provocations in Early Childhood Education Vivian Vasquez, American University; Jeffrey Wood, Laurentian University Series: Early Childhood Education Assembly	2013	\$52.99 978-1-61735-965-1	\$94.99 978-1-61735-966-8
Perspectives and Provocations in Early Childhood Education Volume			
Vivian Vasquez, American University; Jeffrey Wood, Laurentian University; Carol Branigan Felderman, American University Series: Early Childhood Education Assembly	2013	\$52.99 9781623963378	\$94.99 9781623963385
The Pursuit of Sustainable Leadership: Becoming a Successful Strategic Leader through Principles, Perspectives and Professional Development David L. Rainey, Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute	2013	\$52.99 9781623961268	\$94.99 9781623961275
School and District Leadership in an Era of Accountability Bruce G. Barnett, University of Texas at San Antonio; Alan R. Shoho, University of Texas at San Antonio; Alex J. Bowers, University of Texas at San Antonio Series: International Research on School Leadership	2013	\$52.99 9781623963828	\$94.99 9781623963835
Spiritual Leadership in Action: The CEL Story Achieving Extraordinary Results Through Ordinary People Louis W. Fry, Texas A&M University Central Texas; Yochana Altman, Bordeaux Management School Series: Advances in Workplace Spirituality: Theory, Research and Application	2013	\$34.49 978-1-62396-409-2	\$57.49 978-1-62396-410-8
<b>The Strategic Leader:</b> Bringing the Habits to Life Linda Ellington, Palm Beach Atlantic University; John Pisapia, Florida Atlantic University	2013	\$52.99 9781623963408	\$94.99 9781623963415
<b>Taking the Measure of Work:</b> A guide to Validated Measures for Organizational Research and Diagnosis Dail L. Fields, University of Georgia	2013	\$34.49 9781623962197	
<b>Teaching Marx:</b> The Socialist Challenge Curry Malott, West Chester University of Pennsylvania; John M. Elmore, West Chester University of Pennsylvania; Mike Cole, Bishop Grosseteste University College Lincoln Series: Critical Constructions: Studies on Education and Society	2013	\$52.99 9781623961206	\$94.99 9781623961213
<b>Thinking in Childhood and Adolescence</b> Paris S. Strom, Auburn University; Robert D. Strom, Arizona State University Series: Lifespan Learning	2013	\$52.99 978-1-62396-433-7	\$94.99 978-1-62396-434-4
<b>Transforming Schools:</b> Alternative Perspectives on School Reform D. G. Mulcahy, Central Connecticut State University Series: Contemporary Research in Education	2013	\$52.99 9781623961442	\$94.99 9781623961459

Visionary Strategic Leadership: Sustaining Success through Strategic Direction, Corporate Management and High-level Programs David L. Rainey, Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute	2013	\$52.99 978-1-62396-313-2	\$94.99 978-1-62396-314-9
Advancing Relational Leadership Research: A Dialogue among Perspectives Mary Uhl-Bien, University of Nebraska; Sonia M. Ospina, New York University Series: Leadership Horizons	2012	\$72.99 978-1-61735-921-7	\$104.99 978-1-61735-922-4
Becoming a Values-Based Leader Homer H. Johnson, Loyola University Chicago	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-789-3	\$94.99 978-1-61735-790-9
Black Males in Postsecondary Education: Examining their Experiences in Diverse Institutional Contexts Adriel A. Hilton, Upper Iowa University; J. Luke Wood, Sacramento State University; Chance W. Lewis, University of North Carolina at Charlotte Series: Contemporary Perspectives on Access, Equity, and Achievement	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-932-3	\$94.99 978-1-61735-933-0
Canaries Reflect on the Mine: Dropouts' Stories of Schooling Jeanne Cameron, Tompkins Cortland Community College Series: Research for Social Justice: Personal~Passionate~Participatory Inquiry	2012	\$34.49 978-1-61735-998-9	\$68.99 978-1-61735-999-6
The Changing Nature of Instructional Leadership in the 21st Century Alan R. Shoho, University of Texas at San Antonio; Bruce G. Barnett, University of Texas at San Antonio; Autumn K. Tooms, Kent State University Series: International Research on School Leadership	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-938-5	\$94.99 978-1-61735-939-2
Contemporary Challenges Confronting School Leaders Michael DiPaola, The College of William and Mary; Patrick B. Forsyth, The University of Oklahoma Series: Research and Theory in Educational Administration	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-927-9	\$94.99 978-1-61735-928-6
Coping and Prevention Ana Maria Rossi, International Stress Management Association; Pamela L. Perrewé, Florida State University; James A. Meurs, University of Mississippi Series: Stress and Quality of Working Life	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-701-5	\$94.99 978-1-61735-702-2
<b>Dialogue and Difference in a Teacher Education Program:</b> A 16-Year Sociocultural Study of a Professional Development School Marilyn Johnston-Parsons, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-765-7	\$94.99 978-1-61735-766-4
Education-Based Incarceration and Recidivism: The Ultimate Social Justice Crime Fighting Tool Brian D. Fitch, Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department; Anthony H. Normore, California State University Dominguez Hills Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-710-7	\$94.99 978-1-61735-711-4
Educational Leaders Encouraging the Intellectual and Professional Capacity of Others: A Social Justice Agenda Elizabeth Murakami-Ramalho, University of Texas at San Antonio; Anita McCoskey Pankake, The University of Texas – Pan American Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-623-0	\$94.99 978-1-61735-624-7
An Evolving Paradigm: Integrative Perspectives on Organizational Development, Change, Strategic Management, and Ethics Anthony F. Buono, Bentley University Series: Research in Management Consulting	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-763-3	

Juggling Flaming Chain Saws: Academics in Educational Leadership Try to Balance Work and Family Joanne M. Marshall, Iowa State University; Jeffrey S. Brooks, University of Idaho; Kathleen M. Brown, University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill; Leslie Hazle Bussey, Georgia Leadership Institute for School Improvement; Bonnie Fusarelli, North Carolina State University; Mark A. Gooden, The University of Texas-Austin; Catherine A. Lugg, Rutgers University; Latish C. Reed, University of Wisconsin Milwaukee; George Theoharis, Syracuse University Series: Work-Life Balance		\$72.99 978-1-61735-909-5	\$104.99 978-1-61735-910-1
Leadership from the Ground Up: Effective Schooling in Traditionally Low Performing Schools Michele A. Acker-Hocevar, Washington State University; Marta I. Cruz-Janzen, Florida Atlantic University; Cynthia L. Wilson, Florida Atlantic University Series: Issues in the Research, Theory, Policy, and Practice of Urban Education	2012	\$52.99 978-1-61735-650-6	\$94.99 978-1-61735-651-3
Learning Throughout Life: An Intergenerational Perspective Robert D. Strom, Arizona State University; Paris S. Strom, Auburn University Series: Lifespan Learning	2012	\$72.99 9781623960469	\$104.99 9781623960476
Social Justice Leadership for a Global World Cynthia Gerstl-Pepin, University of Vermont; Judith A. Aiken, University of Vermont Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2012	<b>\$72.99</b> 978-1-61735-924-8	\$104.99 978-1-61735-925-5
Striving for Balance, Steadfast in Faith: The Notre Dame Study of U.S. Catholic Elementary School Principals Ronald J. Nuzzi, University of Notre Dame; Anthony C. Holter, University of Notre Dame; James M. Frabutt, University of Notre Dame	2012	\$34.49 9781623960889	\$45.99 9781623960896
At a Crossroads: The Educational Leadership Professoriate in the 21st Century Donald G. Hackmann, University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign; Martha M. McCarthy, Indiana University Series: UCEA Leadership Series	2011	\$52.99 978-1-61735-478-6	\$94.99 978-1-61735-479-3
Biometric and Auditing Issues Addressed in a Throughput Model Waymond Rodgers, University of California, Riverside	2011	\$52.99 978-1-61735-653-7	\$94.99 978-1-61735-654-4
A Century of Leadership: Biographies of Kappa Delta Pi Presidents O. L. Davis, University of Texas - Austin; Mindy Spearman, Clemson University Series: Research in Curriculum and Instruction	2011	\$52.99 978-1-61735-647-6	\$94.99 978-1-61735-648-3
Examining the Assistant Principalship: New Puzzles and Perennial Challenges for the 21st Century Alan R. Shoho, University of Texas at San Antonio; Bruce G. Barnett, University of Texas at San Antonio; Autumn K. Tooms, Kent State University Series: International Research on School Leadership	2011	\$52.99 978-1-61735-617-9	\$94.99 978-1-61735-618-6
Leadership and Personal Development: A Toolbox for the 21st Century Professional Katja Kruckeberg, International Leadership Consultant; Wolfgang Amann, HEC Paris; Mike Green, Henley Business School	2011	\$35.64 978-1-61735-553-0	\$58.64 978-1-61735-554-7
The Legacy of Middle School Leaders: In Their Own Words Tracy W. Smith, Appalachian State University; C. Kenneth McEwin, Professor Emeritus Appalachian State University Series: The Handbook of Resources in Middle Level Education	2011	\$72.99 978-1-61735-472-4	\$104.99 978-1-61735-473-1

The No People: Tribal Tales of Organizational Cliff Dwellers Bruce J. Avolio, University of Washington	2011	\$52.99 978-1-61735-569-1	\$94.99 978-1-61735-570-7
Optimizing Talent: What Every Leader and Manager Needs to Know to Sustain the Ultimate Workforce Paul H. Eccher; Linda D. Sharkey Series: Contemporary Trends in Organization Development and Change	2011	\$22.99 978-1-61735-233-1	\$40.24 978-1-61735-234-8
Preparing Better Consultants Susan Adams, Bentley University; Alberto Zanzi, Suffolk University Series: Research in Management Consulting	2011	\$52.99 978-1-61735-614-8	\$94.99 978-1-61735-615-5
Strategic Alliances in a Globalizing World T. K. Das, City University of New York Series: Research in Strategic Alliances	2011	\$52.99 978-1-61735-378-9	\$94.99 978-1-61735-379-6
Bridge Leadership: Connecting Educational Leadership and Social Justice to Improve Schools Autumn K. Tooms, Kent State University; Christa Boske, Kent State University Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2010	\$52.99 978-1-60752-349-9	\$94.99 978-1-60752-350-5
The Challenges for New Principals in the 21st Century Alan R. Shoho, University of Texas at San Antonio; Bruce G. Barnett, University of Texas at San Antonio; Autumn K. Tooms, Kent State University Series: International Research on School Leadership	2010	\$52.99 978-1-61735-092-4	\$94.99 978-1-61735-093-1
<b>The Violence Volcano:</b> Reducing the Threat of Workplace Violence David D. Van Fleet, Arizona State University; Ella W. Van Fleet, Professional Business Associates	2010	\$52.99 978-1-60752-343-7	\$94.99 978-1-60752-344-4
When Leadership Goes Wrong: Destructive Leadership, Mistakes, and Ethical Failures Birgit Schyns, University of Portsmouth; Tiffany Hansbrough, Baldwin-Wallace College	2010	\$72.99 978-1-61735-067-2	\$104.99 978-1-61735-068-9
Board Members and Management Consultants: Redefining the Boundaries of Consulting and Corporate Governance Pierre-Yves Gomez, EM LYON Business School; Rickie Moore, EM LYON Business School Series: Research in Management Consulting	2009	\$52.99 978-1-59311-805-1	\$94.99 978-1-59311-806-8
Follower-Centered Perspectives on Leadership: A Tribute to the Memory of James R. Meindl Raj Pillai, California State University, San Marcos; Michelle C. Bligh, University of Nebraska; Mary Uhl-Bien, University of Nebraska Series: Leadership Horizons	2009	\$52.99 978-1-59311-547-0	\$94.99 978-1-59311-548-7
Leadership and Learning: Matters of Social Justice Marlene Morrison Series: International Perspectives on Curriculum	2009	\$52.99 978-1-60752-128-0	\$94.99 978-1-60752-129-7
Predator's Game-Changing Designs: Research-Based Tools George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired); Joan A. Graen, Graen and Associates Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2009	\$52.99 978-1-60752-150-1	\$94.99 978-1-60752-151-8
Sharing Network Leadership Joan A. Graen, Graen and Associates; George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired) Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2009	\$52.99 9781593115296	\$94.99 9781593115302
The Varieties of Leadership at Novarum Pharmaceuticals: A Novel Robert Pernick, Johns Hopkins University; Floyd Kemske	2009	\$52.84 978-1-60752-223-2	\$94.99 978-1-60752-224-9

Affect and Emotion: New Directions in Management Theory and Research Ronald H. Humphrey, Virginia Commonwealth University	2008	\$52.99	\$94.99
Series: Research in Management		978-1-59311-959-1	978-1-59311-960-7
Knowledge-Driven Corporation: Complex Creative Destruction George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired); Joan A. Graen, Graen and Associates Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2008	\$52.99 978-1-59311-941-6	\$94.99 978-1-59311-942-3
Leadership for Social Justice: Promoting Equity and Excellence Through Inquiry and Reflective Practice Anthony H. Normore, California State University Dominguez Hills Series: Educational Leadership for Social Justice	2008	\$52.99 978-1-59311-997-3	\$94.99 978-1-59311-998-0
Planning, Common Sense, and Superior Performance Erwin Rausch	2008	\$52.99 978-1-59311-878-5	\$94.99 978-1-59311-879-2
Policy, Leadership, and Student Achievement: Implications for Urban Communities C. Kent McGuire; Vivian W. Ikpa Series: The Achievement Gap, Research, Practice, and Policy	2008	\$52.99 978-1-59311-973-7	\$94.99 978-1-59311-974-4
<b>Complexity Leadership:</b> Part 1: Conceptual Foundations Mary Uhl-Bien, University of Nebraska; Russ Marion, Clemson University <i>Series: Leadership Horizons</i>	2007	\$72.99 978-1-59311-795-5	\$104.99 978-1-59311-796-2
<b>Effective Group Problem Solving:</b> How to Broaden Participation, Improve Decision Making, and Increase Commitment to Action William M. Fox, University of Florida	2007	\$52.99 978-1-59311-836-5	
<b>Jessica's Web:</b> Women's Advantages in the Knowledge Era George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired)	2007	\$52.99 978-1-59311-855-6	
New Multinational Network Sharing George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired); Joan A. Graen, Graen and Associates Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2007	\$52.99 978-1-59311-771-9	\$94.99 978-1-59311-772-6
<b>TPS-Lean Six Sigma:</b> Linking Human Capital to Lean Six Sigma - A New Blueprint for Creating High Performance Companies Hubert K. Rampersad, President at TPS International Inc. and Personal Branding University, Miami Beach, USA; Anwar El-Homsi	2007	\$72.99 978-1-59311-825-9	\$104.99 978-1-59311-826-6
ABC's of Cultural Understanding and Communication: National and International Adaptations Claudia Finkbeiner, Universitaet Kassel; Patricia Ruggiano Schmidt, Le Moyne College Series: Literacy, Language and Learning	2006	\$52.99 978-1-59311-463-3	\$94.99 978-1-59311-464-0
The Dream Weavers: Strategy Focused Leadership in Technology Driven Organizations Kimberly S. Jaussi, SUNY- Binghamton; Shelley D. Dionne, SUNY-Binghamton; Yair Berson, Polytechnic University; Don I. Jung, San Diego State University; John J. Sosik, Pennsylvania State University	2006	\$52.99 1-59311-110-X	\$94.99 1-59311-111-8
How People Harness Their Collective Wisdom and Power: To Construct the Future in Co-Laboratories of Democracy Kenneth C. Bausch; Alexander N. Christakis, Institute for 21st Century Agoras  Series: Research in Public Management	2006	\$52.99 1-59311-481-8	\$94.99 1-59311-482-6
Power and Influence in Organizations Chester A. Schriesheim, University of Miami; Linda L. Neider, University of Miami Series: Research in Management	2006	\$52.99 1-59311-469-9	\$94.99 1-59311-470-2

Understanding Teams Chester A. Schriesheim, University of Miami; Linda L. Neider, University of Miami Series: Research in Management	2006	\$52.99 1-59311-264-5	\$94.99 1-59311-265-3
Global Organizing Designs Joan A. Graen, Graen and Associates; George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired) Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2005	\$52.99 1-59311-354-4	\$94.99 1-59311-355-2
Implicit Leadership Theories: Essays and Explorations James R. Meindl, State University of New York - Buffalo; Birgit Schyns, University of Portsmouth Series: Leadership Horizons	2005	\$52.99 1-59311-360-9	\$94.99 1-59311-361-7
Issues in Career Development John Patrick, California University of Pennsylvania; Grafton T. Eliason, California University of Pennsylvania; Donald Thompson, Troy State University Series: Issues in Career Development	2005	\$52.99 1-931576-06-8	\$94.99 1-931576-07-6
New Frontiers of Leadership George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired) Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2004	\$52.99 1-59311-238-6	\$94.99 1-59311-239-4
<b>Dealing with Diversity</b> George B. Graen, University of Illinois, Champaign-Urbana (retired) Series: LMX Leadership: The Series	2003	\$52.99 1-930608-48-9	\$94.99 1-930608-49-7
Educating Managers with Tomorrow's Technologies Robert DeFillippi, Suffolk University; Charles Wankel, St. John's University, New York Series: Research in Management Education and Development	2003	\$52.99 1-931576-68-8	\$94.99 1-931576-69-6
<b>Teaching Leadership:</b> Innovative Approaches for the 21st Century Susan Stites-Doe, SUNY College at Brockport; Raj Pillai, California State University, San Marcos Series: Leadership Horizons	2003	\$52.99 1-931576-72-6	\$94.99 1-931576-73-4
Grounding Leadership Theory and Research: Issues, Perspectives, and Methods James R. Meindl, State University of New York - Buffalo; Ken Parry, Victoria University Series: Leadership Horizons	2002	\$52.99 1-931576-00-9	\$94.99 1-931576-01-7
<b>Leadership</b> Chester A. Schriesheim, University of Miami; Linda L. Neider, University of Miami Series: Research in Management	2002	\$52.99 1-931576-50-5	\$94.99 1-931576-51-3
Rethinking Management Education for the 21st Century Robert DeFillippi, Suffolk University; Charles Wankel, St. John's University, New York Series: Research in Management Education and Development	2002	\$52.99 1-930608-20-9	\$94.99 1-930608-21-7

# International Distributors

## Canada

Login Brothers Canada 324 Saullteaux Crescent Winnipeg, MB R3J3T2 Tel: 204-837-2987

Fax: 204-837-3116 http://www.lb.ca

#### **Australia**

Co Info Pty Ltd 200A Rooks Road Vermont, VIC 3133

Australia

Tel.: +613 9210 7777 Fax: +613 9210 7788

website: www.coinfo.com.au

#### China

Taylor & Francis Asia Pacific Room 1108B, Culture Square No. 59 Jia, Zhongguancun St. Haidian District Beijing 100872 P.R. China

Tel: +86 (10) 82502670
Jeffrey Lim, Books Sales Director
Email: jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sg
Cynthia Ji, Account Manager
Email: cynthia.ji@tandf.com.sg

China - Shanghai Region Chris Ye, Account Manager Room 916, Jinjiang Xiangyang Building 993 Nanjing West Road Shanghai 200041 P.R. China

Tel: +86 21 62316030 Email: <a href="mailto:chris.ye@tandf.com.sq">chris.ye@tandf.com.sq</a>

China - Guangdong Region Cherry Wang, Sales Executive

Email: <a href="mailto:cherry.wang@tandf.com.sq">cherry.wang@tandf.com.sq</a>

# **Indo-China**

Jeffrey Lim, *Books Sales Director* Singapore Sales Office

E-mail: jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sq

## **Europe**

The Eurospan Group:

You can order from Eurospan by mail, fax, email or telephone:

Eurospan Group c/o Turpin Distribution

Pegasus Drive

Stratton Business Park

Biggleswade, Bedfordshire SG18 8TQ, UK

Tel: +44 (0) 1767 604972 Fax: +44 (0) 1767 601640

Orders: <a href="mailto:eurospan@turpin-distribution.com">eurospan@turpin-distribution.com</a>

Other info: info@eurospangroup.com

Orders from buyers in UK, Continental Europe, Middle East and Africa can be supplied directly by our stockist in the UK: Eurospan. Please click here: www.eurospanbookstore.com/infoagepub

# **Hong Kong**

Taylor & Francis Asia Pacific Suite 153, Somptueux Central 52-54 Wellington Street

Central Hong Kong

Tel: +852 3752 0625/3752 0626 Jeffrey Lim, Books Sales Director E-mail: jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sg

Andrew Kwan, Manager

E-mail: andrew.kwan@tandf.com.sq

#### **India**

Sara Books Pvt Ltd G-1, Vardaan House 7/28, Ansari Road, Daryaganj New Delhi - 110002

India

Phones: 00-91-11-23266107 Fax: 00-91-11-23266102

e mail: ravindrasaxena@sarabooksindia.com

Web: <u>www.sarabooksindia.com</u> Contact Person: Ravindra.Saxena

#### **Indonesia**

Mohamed Feroz, Assistant Sales Manager

Singapore Sales Office

Email: mohamed.feroz@tandf.com.sq

# Japan

Maruzen Co. Ltd. 9F Maruzen Building, 2-3-10 Nihombashi, Chuoku, Tokyo

Japan 103-8245

Tel: +81-3-3272-3851 Fax: +81-3-3272-3920 promote@maruzen.co.jp

## **Korea**

Barry Clarke, Managing Director

Singapore Office

Email: barry.clarke@tandf.com.sq

# Malaysia and Brunei

Taylor & Francis Publishing Services Taylor & Francis Asia Pacific No. 23-2, Jalan PJS 8/18 Dataran Mentari, 46150 Petaling Jaya Selangor Darul Ehsan Malaysia

Tel: +603 56301361 Fax: +603 56301732

Mobile: +60 (0)16 331 9923 David Yeong, General Manager Email: david.yeong@tandf.com.sq

# **Philippines**

Jeffrey Lim, Books Sales Director

Singapore Sales Office

E-mail: jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sq

# Puerto Rico, The Caribbean, South America:

Cranbury International 7 Clarendon Ave., Suite 2 Montpelier, VT 05602

Tel: 802-223-6565 Fax: 802-223-6824

email: eatkin@cranburyinternational.com

# Singapore

Taylor & Francis Asia Pacific 60 MacPherson Road Block 1 #06-09 Siemens Centre Singapore 348615

Tel: +65 65082888 Fax: +65 6742 9356

Email: sales@tandf.com.sq

Mohamed Feroz, Assistant Sales Manager Email: <a href="mailto:mohamed.feroz@tandf.com.sg">mohamed.feroz@tandf.com.sg</a>

#### **Taiwan**

Taylor & Francis Asia Pacific Room 629, 6F, No. 6, Sec. 4, Hsinyi Road Da-an District Taipei 10683 Taiwan (R.O.C.)

Tel: +886 (2) 5551 1266 ext. 6291 Jeffrey Lim, Books Sales Director Email: <a href="mailto:jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sg">jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sg</a>

Jason Lin, Sales Manager Email: <a href="mailto:jason.lin@tandf.com.sg">jason.lin@tandf.com.sg</a>

### **Thailand**

Taylor & Francis Asia Pacific Tel & Fax: +66 2 6391333 ext. 3612 Jeffrey Lim, Books Sales Director

Email: <a href="mailto:jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sg">jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sg</a>

Nonglak Sawaithong, Account Manager

Email: s.nonglak@tandf.com.sq

### **Vietnam**

Jeffrey Lim, Books Sales Director

Singapore Sales Office

E-mail: jeffrey.lim@tandf.com.sq

# Order Form/ Library Recommendation Form:

<b>Books/Journals:</b>			
ISBN/ISSN	Title		Pi
Please place a check on	the appropriate line		
=	Instercard Am	nerican Express	Check Enclosed
		1	
Card Number:		Exp. Date & S	ecurity Code:
N.			
Name:			
Signature:			
<i>U</i>			
Address:			
C.		Q	7.
City:		State:	Zip:
Phone:	Fax:	E-mail:	
Shipping and Handling fo	ny Paolesi		
		e is \$9.00 (one time fee per orde	r) Shipping is \$3 per book (quantity)
Shipping and Handling fo	or Iournals:	-	
Outside the U.S. add \$30.0			

Personal subscription rates are valid only on orders paid for with a personal check or credit card. Institutional checks will not be honored for personal subscriptions.

# IAP - Information Age Publishing Inc.

P.O. Box 79049 Charlotte, NC 28271

tel: 704-752-9125 fax: 704-752-9113 e-mail: orders@infoagepub.com